Guide to the Yale University Buildings and Grounds Photographs RU.703

RU 703



compiled by Manuscripts and Archives Staff

June 1998

Yale University Library
P.O. Box 208240
New Haven, CT 06520-8240
(203) 432-1735
(203) 432-7441
beinecke.library@yale.edu
http://www.library.yale.edu/mssa/

Table of Contents

Collection Overview	3
Requesting Instructions	3
Administrative Information	
Conditions Governing Access	3
Preferred Citation	4
Processing Information	4
Scope and Contents	4
General note	4
Arrangement	4
Collection Contents	
Series I: Photographs and drawings	5
Series II: Oversize	43
Series III: Slides	
Series IV: Transparencies	. 49
Series V: Folio	
Accession 1997-A-053: Five watercolor prints of campus buildings by Vladimir Shpitalnik, 1996	55
Accession 2001-A-036: 2 2"x3.5" photographs of Old Campus, 1913	
Accession 2003-A-104: Photographs and letters documenting the construction of the Connecticut Medical Services	
Building, 1956-1957	
Accession 2005-A-138: Photogravure album of Yale buildings with introductions by William H. Taft and Arthur T.	
Hadley, Circa 1912	
Accession 2007-A-094: Print of the Yale fence by E. Oakford, Circa 1888	
Accession 2007-A-136: Oil painting of Yale College by Mrs. Amos Binney	
Accession 2008-A-035: Photographs of Nathan L. Hartenberg documenting Yale University buildings, 1929-1933	3
Accession 2008-A-129: Photographs of Richard Nash Gould documenting Yale University buildings and grounds,	
2001	
Accession 2009-A-009: Photographs of Yale University and New Haven buildings and grounds, Circa 1830-1966	
Accession 2010-A-053: Photographs of Yale buildings and grounds, Circa 1980s-1990s	
Accession 2012-A-027: Hand colored drawing of York Hall, 1897	
Accession 2016-A-008: Preliminary presentation drawings for accepted design for Yale Library by C.C. Haight, 190	02
Accession 2019-A-0031: Photogravure of Yale University by Richard Rummell, 1906	
Accession 2019-A-0054: Yale College secret society buildings, 1886	. 73
Selected Search Terms	. 74

Collection Overview

REPOSITORY: Manuscripts and Archives

Yale University Library

P.O. Box 208240

New Haven, CT 06520-8240

(203) 432-1735 (203) 432-7441

beinecke.library@yale.edu

http://www.library.yale.edu/mssa/

CALL NUMBER: RU 703

TITLE: Yale University buildings and grounds photographs

DATES: 1716-2004

PHYSICAL DESCRIPTION: 68.08 linear feet (115 boxes)

LANGUAGE: English

SUMMARY: The collection contains pictorial materials depicting various Yale buildings

and grounds. Included are maps, aerial views of Yale and New Haven, and photographic prints of architectural plans, drawings and proposals. Materials

for many buildings are classified in individual record units and are not

described here.

ONLINE FINDING AID: To cite or bookmark this finding aid, please use the following link: https://

hdl.handle.net/10079/fa/mssa.ru.0703

Requesting Instructions

To request items from this collection for use in the Manuscripts and Archives reading room, please use the request links in the HTML version of this finding aid, available at https://hdl.handle.net/10079/fa/mssa.ru.0703.

To order reproductions from this collection, please go to http://www.library.yale.edu/mssa/ <a href="http://www.

Key to the container abbreviations used in the PDF finding aid:

b. box f. folder

Administrative Information

Conditions Governing Access

The materials are open for research.

Preferred Citation

Yale University Buildings and Grounds Photographs (RU 703). Manuscripts and Archives, Yale University Library.

Processing Information

Yale University records are arranged and described at the accession level by the creating office. The University Archives creates collection level descriptive records, but typically does no further arrangement and description at the accession level.

Scope and Contents

The collection contains pictorial materials depicting various Yale buildings and grounds, and is arranged according to a region and chronology identification system. Included are maps, aerial views of Yale and New Haven, and photographic prints of architectural plans, drawings and proposals. Materials for many buildings are classified in individual record units and are not described here.

General note

Forms part of Yale Record Group 46-A (YRG 46-A), Records and materials broadly documenting Yale buildings, facilities, and grounds.

Arrangement

The collection is arranged in five series and subsequent accessions. I. Photographs and drawings. II. Oversize. III. Slides. IV. Transparencies. V. Folio.

Collection Contents

Series I: Photographs and drawings

Aerials of Yale University and New Haven

b. 1, f. 1	Circa 1906 Aerials of Yale University and New Haven, Circa 1906	Circa 1906
b. 1, f. 2	1912	1912
b. 1, f. 3	1920 Aerials of Yale University and New Haven, 1920	1920
b. 1, f. 4	1922	1922
b. 1, f. 5	Pre-1925 Aerials of Yale University and New Haven, Pre-1925	Pre-1925
b. 1, f. 6	1926	1926
b. 1, f. 7	1927	1927
b. 1, f. 8	1929	1929
b. 1, f. 9	For 1931 calendar	1930
b. 1, f. 10	Circa 1930-1931 Aerials of Yale University and New Haven, Circa 1930-1931	Circa 1930-1931
b. 1, f. 11	1931 Aerials of Yale University and New Haven, 1931	1931
b. 1, f. 12	1932	1932
b. 1, f. 13	Circa 1932	Circa 1932
b. 1, f. 14	Circa 1935	Circa 1935
b. 1, f. 15	1937	1937
b. 1, f. 16	1930s and 1940s	1930s and 1940s
b. 1, f. 17	1940s	1940s
b. 1, f. 18	Circa 1942 Aerials of Yale University and New Haven, Circa 1942	Circa 1942
b. 1, f. 19	1945	1945
b. 1, f. 20	1950s	1950s
b. 1, f. 21	Circa 1960 Aerials of Yale University and New Haven, Circa 1960	Circa 1960
b. 1, f. 22-28	1960 Aerials of Yale University and New Haven, 1960	1960

Aerials of Yale University and New Haven (continued)

b. 2, f. 29	Pre-1960 Aerials of Yale University and New Haven, Pre-1960	Pre-1960
b. 2, f. 30	1961-1962 Aerials of Yale University and New Haven, 1961-1962	1961-1962
b. 2, f. 31	1966- Aerials of Yale University and New Haven, 1966-	1966-
	Maps of Yale University and New Haven	
b. 2, f. 32	1748	1748
b. 2, f. 33	1852	1852
b. 2, f. 34	1870s-1890s	1870s-1890s
b. 2, f. 35	1900s-1920s Maps of Yale University and New Haven, 1900s-1920s	1900s-1920s
b. 2, f. 36	1930s Maps of Yale University and New Haven, 1930s	1930s
b. 2, f. 37	1940s	1940s
b. 2, f. 38	1950s Maps of Yale University and New Haven, 1950s	1950s
b. 2, f. 39	1960s Maps of Yale University and New Haven, 1960s	1960s
b. 2, f. 40	1970s-	1970s-
	Proposals and plans for Yale College (prints of)	
b. 2, f. 41	Yale College, Plan for Development (John Trumbull)	1792
b. 2, f. 42	Planting plan (John Trumbull)	1792
b. 2, f. 43	Plan of the University, proposed	Circa 1884-1887
b. 2, f. 44	Plan for University development (John Russell Pope)	1919
b. 2, f. 45	Plan for University development (James Gamble Rogers)	1921, 1928
	General views of Yale University	
b. 2, f. 46	Scrapbook	1891
b. 2, f. 47	Class album	1896
b. 2, f. 47	Class book	1896
b. 2, f. 48-51	Class album	1896
b. 3, f. 52	Two montages	Circa 1900
b. 3, f. 53	New Haven and Yale University	Circa 1900
b. 3, f. 54	Souvenir views of New Haven and Yale University	Circa 1901

General views of Yale University (continued)

b. 3, f. 55	New Haven and Yale College	Circa 1902
b. 3, f. 56	Booklet of Yale University	Circa 1904
b. 3, f. 57	Album of photogravure views of Yale and New Haven. Hotel Taft on cover	1911
b. 3, f. 58	Album of photogravure views of Yale and New Haven. Phelps Gate on cover	1911
b. 3, f. 59	Series of eight original etchings by Owen Selwyn	Circa 1925
b. 3, f. 60	From Hartford Courant	1927 May 1
b. 3, f. 61	From "Yale Illustrated," Yale Alumni Weekly	1931 July 31
b. 3, f. 62	Samuel Chamberlain sketches	1934
b. 3, f. 63	"New architecture at Yale," <i>Time</i>	1963 November 15
b. 3, f. 64	Undated General views of Yale University, Undated	Undated
b. 3, f. 65-66	Carvings on various buildings	Undated
b. 3, f. 67	Fireplaces in unidentified buildings	Undated
	Chronological images of Yale College from 1716 (move from Saybrook to New Haven) to approximately 1860 when photographs begin. 1:0	1716-1860
b. 4, f. 68	Yale College, Oviatt's The Beginnings of Yale, prints	1716-1722
b. 4, f. 69	Yale College House	1717
b. 4, f. 70	Yale College House	1743
b. 4 , f. 71	Yale College, Johnston engraving	Circa 1745
b. 4, f. 72	Yale College, Nathan Hale's Book-page (copy)	Circa 1771
b. 4, f. 73	Yale College, Bowen's view	1786
b. 4, f. 74	Yale College, Scoles engraving	1796
b. 4, f. 75	Yale College, anonymous drawing (photostat)	1798
b. 4, f. 76	Yale College, anonymous print	[1800?]
b. 4, f. 77	Yale College, "A senior notebook"	1803
b. 4, f. 78	A. B. Doolittle engraving, Yale College	1807
b. 4, f. 79	Baroness Hyde de Neuville engraving, Yale College	1813
b. 4, f. 80	S. S. Jocelyn engraving	1828
b. 4, f. 81	B. F. Nutting lithograph, Yale College	Circa 1830
b. 4, f. 82	Engraving, Yale College (photostat)	Circa 1830
b. 4, f. 83	S. D. Walle drawing, Yale College	Circa 1830

Chronological images of Yale College from 1716 (move from Saybro [...] (continued)

b. 4, f. 84	Engraving, from <i>The world as it is</i> (artist unknown, photostat)	Circa 1830s
b. 4, f. 85	S. Lacey engraving, Yale College	Circa 1830
b. 4, f. 86	J. A. Davis drawing, Yale College and State House	Circa 1832
b. 4, f. 87	Yale College, similar to J. A. Davis drawing	1840
b. 4, f. 88	Yale College, artist unknown	1840
b. 4, f. 89	Yale College, Bartlett's View	1840
b. 4, f. 90	Yale College, similar to Bartlett's View	Circa 1840
b. 4, f. 91	Painting, Yale College, similar to Bartlett's View	Circa 1840
b. 4, f. 92	Yale College, J. W. Barber's View (depicts Yale at 1835)	1843
b. 4, f. 93	Yale College, artist unknown	1843
b. 4, f. 94	Yale College, artist unknown	1845
b. 4, f. 95	Yale College, artist unknown	1850
b. 4, f. 96	Yale College letterhead	1850
b. 4, f. 97	Yale College, L. Sanford	Circa 1850
b. 4, f. 98	Yale College, "LS" [L. Sanford]	Circa 1850
	V. la Calle a continuo di continuo di	Circa 1850
b. 4, f. 99	Yale College, artist unknown	Circa 1650
b. 4, f. 99 b. 4, f. 100	Yale College, W. R. Miller engraving, Gleason's Pictorial	1853 August 27
b. 4, f. 100	Yale College, W. R. Miller engraving, Gleason's Pictorial	1853 August 27
b. 4, f. 100 b. 4, f. 101	Yale College, W. R. Miller engraving, Gleason's Pictorial L. S. Punderson engraving, Yale College	1853 August 27
b. 4, f. 100 b. 4, f. 101 b. 4, f. 102	Yale College, W. R. Miller engraving, Gleason's Pictorial L. S. Punderson engraving, Yale College Yale College, similar to Barber's View	1853 August 27 1853 1856
b. 4, f. 100 b. 4, f. 101 b. 4, f. 102 b. 4, f. 103 b. 4, f. 104	Yale College, W. R. Miller engraving, Gleason's Pictorial L. S. Punderson engraving, Yale College Yale College, similar to Barber's View Yale College, S. V. Hunt engraving	1853 August 27 1853 1856 1858
b. 4, f. 100 b. 4, f. 101 b. 4, f. 102 b. 4, f. 103 b. 4, f. 104	Yale College, W. R. Miller engraving, Gleason's Pictorial L. S. Punderson engraving, Yale College Yale College, similar to Barber's View Yale College, S. V. Hunt engraving Yale College, E. D. Valois	1853 August 27 1853 1856 1858
b. 4, f. 100 b. 4, f. 101 b. 4, f. 102 b. 4, f. 103 b. 4, f. 104	Yale College, W. R. Miller engraving, Gleason's Pictorial L. S. Punderson engraving, Yale College Yale College, similar to Barber's View Yale College, S. V. Hunt engraving Yale College, E. D. Valois D CAMPUS 1:0	1853 August 27 1853 1856 1858 Circa 1860
b. 4, f. 100 b. 4, f. 101 b. 4, f. 102 b. 4, f. 103 b. 4, f. 104 OLD	Yale College, W. R. Miller engraving, Gleason's Pictorial L. S. Punderson engraving, Yale College Yale College, similar to Barber's View Yale College, S. V. Hunt engraving Yale College, E. D. Valois D CAMPUS 1:0 1870	1853 August 27 1853 1856 1858 Circa 1860
b. 4, f. 100 b. 4, f. 101 b. 4, f. 102 b. 4, f. 103 b. 4, f. 104 OLD b. 5, f. 105 b. 5, f. 106-107	Yale College, W. R. Miller engraving, Gleason's Pictorial L. S. Punderson engraving, Yale College Yale College, similar to Barber's View Yale College, S. V. Hunt engraving Yale College, E. D. Valois D CAMPUS 1:0 1870	1853 August 27 1853 1856 1858 Circa 1860 1870 1870s
b. 4, f. 100 b. 4, f. 101 b. 4, f. 102 b. 4, f. 103 b. 4, f. 104 OLU b. 5, f. 105 b. 5, f. 106-107 b. 5, f. 108	Yale College, W. R. Miller engraving, Gleason's Pictorial L. S. Punderson engraving, Yale College Yale College, similar to Barber's View Yale College, S. V. Hunt engraving Yale College, E. D. Valois D CAMPUS 1:0 1870 1879	1853 August 27 1853 1856 1858 Circa 1860 1870 1870s 1879
b. 4, f. 100 b. 4, f. 101 b. 4, f. 102 b. 4, f. 103 b. 4, f. 104 OLU b. 5, f. 105 b. 5, f. 106-107 b. 5, f. 108 b. 5, f. 109-112	Yale College, W. R. Miller engraving, Gleason's Pictorial L. S. Punderson engraving, Yale College Yale College, similar to Barber's View Yale College, S. V. Hunt engraving Yale College, E. D. Valois D CAMPUS 1:0 1870 1870 1880s	1853 August 27 1853 1856 1858 Circa 1860 1870 1870s 1879 1880s
b. 4, f. 100 b. 4, f. 101 b. 4, f. 102 b. 4, f. 103 b. 4, f. 104 OLD b. 5, f. 105 b. 5, f. 106-107 b. 5, f. 108 b. 5, f. 109-112 b. 5, f. 113	Yale College, W. R. Miller engraving, Gleason's Pictorial L. S. Punderson engraving, Yale College Yale College, similar to Barber's View Yale College, S. V. Hunt engraving Yale College, E. D. Valois D CAMPUS 1:0 1870 1879 1880s Old Flag Walk	1853 August 27 1853 1856 1858 Circa 1860 1870 1870s 1879 1880s 1890s

OLD CAMPUS 1:0 (continued)

b. 5 , f. 117	Snow	1894
b. 6, f. 118	1890s	1890s
b. 6, f. 119	Late 1890s	Late 1890s
b. 6, f. 120	Circa 1890s	Circa 1890s
b. 6, f. 121	1896-1900	1896-1900
b. 6, f. 122	1896-1901	1896-1901
b. 6, f. 123	Before removal of Silliman Statue	Early 1900s
b. 6, f. 124-125	Early 1900s OLD CAMPUS 1:0, Early 1900s	Early 1900s
b. 6, f. 126	Watercolor	1900s
b. 6, f. 127	1901 OLD CAMPUS 1:0, 1901	1901
b. 6, f. 128	Circa 1904	Circa 1904
b. 6, f. 129	1905	1905
b. 6, f. 130	1906	1906
b. 6, f. 131	1907	1907
b. 6, f. 132	1908	1908
b. 6, f. 133	Filey photograph	1910
b. 6, f. 134	1912	1912
b. 6, f. 135	Nathan Hale Statue	1914
b. 6, f. 136	1916	1916
b. 6, f. 137	1920s	1920s
b. 6, f. 138	Cover of Yale Alumni Weekly	1921 May 20
b. 6, f. 139	Cover of Yale Alumni Weekly	1924 February 29
b. 6, f. 140	Circa 1920-1925	Circa 1920-1925
b. 6, f. 141	Circa 1926-1930	Circa 1926-1930
b. 6, f. 142	Late 1920s	Late 1920s
b. 6, f. 143-145	1930s	1930s
b. 6, f. 146	1941	1941
b. 6, f. 147	1940s-1960s	1940s-1960s
b. 6, f. 148	View through Farnam Hall window	1970

OLD CAMPUS 1:0 (continued)

b. 6, f. 149-150	<u>Snow</u>	[20th century]
b. 6, f. 151	Before renovation, interior details, with Susan Ryan. (Original negatives and contact prints)	1977
b. 6, f. 151A	Renovation photos	Circa 1977
C	ONNECTICUT HALL 1:2	
A	THENAEUM 1:3	
b. 7, f. 152	1763	1763
b. 7, f. 153	1864-1866	1864-1866
b. 7, f. 154	1866-1870	1866-1870
b. 7, f. 155	1870s	1870s
b. 7, f. 156	1870-1893	1870-1893
b. 7, f. 157	1874	1874
b. 7, f. 158	1884	1884
b. 7 , f. 159	Undated	Undated
0	LD LABORATORY 1:4	
b. 7, f. 160	1862	1862
b. 7, f. 161	1864-1867	1864-1867
b. 7, f. 162-163	1866-1888 OLD LABORATORY 1:4, 1866-1888	1866-1888
b. 7 , f. 164	Pre-1868	Pre-1868
b. 7 , f. 165	Circa 1868-1869	Circa 1868-1869
b. 7, f. 166	1874-1878 OLD LABORATORY 1:4, 1874-1878	1874-1878
0	LD BRICK ROW 1:5	
b. 7 , f. 167	1860s	1860s
b. 7, f. 168	With students	1860s
b. 7, f. 169	Warren photographs	1860s
b. 7, f. 170	Warren photograph, south end	1862
b. 7 , f. 171	Warren photograph, north end	1862
b. 7, f. 172	Warren photographs	Circa 1863
b. 8, f. 173	1865	1865
b. 8, f. 174	1870	1870

OLD BRICK ROW 1:5 (continued)

b. 8, f. 175	Osterweiss cigar box top	1873
b. 8, f. 176	1874	1874
b. 8, f. 177	With students	1874
b. 8, f. 178	De Silva photographs	1876
b. 8, f. 179	1878 OLD BRICK ROW 1:5, 1878	1878
b. 8, f. 180	De Silva photographs	1878
b. 8, f. 181-182	Made for Kingley's Yale College (1879)	1878
b. 8, f. 183-187	1870s	1870s
b. 8, f. 188	H. W. Burns engraving	1886
b. 8, f. 189	1886	1886
b. 8, f. 190	With snow	1888
b. 8 , f. 191	Corbin and Konold photograph	1889
b. 8, f. 192	With students	1880s
b. 8, f. 193-194	1880s	1880s
b. 8, f. 195	Back side	1880s
b. 9, f. 196-197	With snow	Circa 1880s
b. 9, f. 198	Circa 1891	Circa 1891
b. 9, f. 199	1893	1893
b. 9, f. 200	Circa 1890s	Circa 1890s
b. 9, f. 201	Back side	1890s
SO	UTH COLLEGE 1:6	
b. 9, f. 202-204	1793/1794-1870	1793/1794-1870
b. 9, f. 205	1860s	1860s
b. 9, f. 206	1864-1865	1864-1865
b. 9, f. 207	1869-1872 SOUTH COLLEGE 1:6, 1869-1872	1869-1872
b. 9, f. 208	1870s	1870s
b. 9, f. 209	1870-1893	1870-1893
b. 9, f. 210	1874 SOUTH COLLEGE 1:6, 1874	1874
b. 9, f. 211	Post-1874	Post-1874

SOUTH COLLEGE 1:6 (continued)

b. 9, f. 212	1879-1889 SOUTH COLLEGE 1:6, 1879-1889	1879-1889
b. 9, f. 213	1884-1886	1884-1886
	SECOND PRESIDENT'S HOUSE 1:7	
b. 10, f. 214	Construction plans (prints of)	1799
b. 10, f. 215	Analytical Laboratory	1799-1860
	NORTH MIDDLE 1:8	
b. 10, f. 216	1865	1865
b. 10, f. 217	1867	1867
b. 10, f. 218	1872	1872
b. 10, f. 219	1874 NORTH MIDDLE 1:8, 1874	1874
b. 10, f. 220	Pre-1877	Pre-1877
b. 10, f. 221	1880s	1880s
b. 10, f. 222	Interior	Undated
	LYCEUM 1:9	
b. 10, f. 223	Architect's drawing (prints of)	1801
b. 10, f. 224	1864 LYCEUM 1:9, 1864	1864
b. 10, f. 225	1865	1865
b. 10, f. 226	1867	1867
b. 10, f. 227	1872-1874	1872-1874
b. 10, f. 228	1884 LYCEUM 1:9, 1884	1884
b. 10, f. 229	1894-1895 LYCEUM 1:9, 1894-1895	1894-1895
b. 10, f. 230	<u>Interior</u>	Undated
b. 10, f. 231-232	Undated LYCEUM 1:9 , Undated	Undated
	PHILOSOPHICAL BUILDING (1820 Commons; Cabinet) 1:10	
b. 11, f. 233	Architect's drawing, floor plan (prints of)	
b. 11, f. 234	1862	1862
b. 11, f. 235	1865-1867	1865-1867

PHILOSOPHICAL BUILDING (1820 Commons; Cabinet) 1:10 (continued)

b. 11, f. 236	Circa 1870	Circa 1870
b. 11, f. 237	1872-1874 PHILOSOPHICAL BUILDING (1820 Commons; Cabinet) 1:10, 1872-1874	1872-1874
b. 11, f. 238	Circa 1889	Circa 1889
b. 11, f. 239	Circa 1890	Circa 1890
b. 11, f. 240	Undated	Undated
	NORTH COLLEGE 1:11	
b. 11, f. 241	Circa 1850-1869	Circa 1850-1869
b. 11, f. 242	1869-1870 NORTH COLLEGE 1:11, 1869-1870	1869-1870
b. 11, f. 243	1870-1874	1870-1874
b. 11, f. 244	1874-1876	1874-1876
b. 11, f. 245	Circa 1876	Circa 1876
b. 11, f. 246	Circa 1884-1890	Circa 1884-1890
b. 11, f. 247	1896-1901 NORTH COLLEGE 1:11, 1896-1901	1896-1901
b. 11, f. 248	<u>Interiors</u>	1889-1892
b. 11, f. 249	Yale Station	1901
	SECOND CHAPEL 1:12	
b. 12, f. 250	1865-1867	1865-1867
b. 12, f. 251	1872	1872
b. 12, f. 252	1874	1874
b. 12, f. 253	1884	1884
b. 12, f. 254	1887	1887
b. 12, f. 255	Undated SECOND CHAPEL 1:12, Undated	Undated
b. 12, f. 256	<u>Interiors</u>	1865-1870s
b. 12, f. 257	<u>Interiors</u>	Undated
	HIGH STREET COMMONS 1:13	
b. 12, f. 258	1827-1889	1827-1889
	TRUMBULL GALLERY, TREASURY BUILDING 1:14	
b. 12, f. 259	Architect's drawing, (prints of); elevations	Circa 1831

TRUMBULL GALLERY, TREASURY BUILDING 1:14 (continued)

b. 12, f. 261 1862 b. 12, f. 262 1865 TRUMBULL GALLERY, TREASURY BUILDING 1:14, 1865 b. 12, f. 263 1868-1890 b. 12, f. 264 1870s TRUMBULL GALLERY, TREASURY BUILDING 1:14, 1870s b. 12, f. 265 1886-1890 b. 12, f. 266 1890-1901 b. 12, f. 267-268 Circa 1900 TRUMBULL GALLERY, TREASURY BUILDING 1:14, Circa 1900 DIVINITY HALL 1:16	1862 1865 1868-1890 1870s 1886-1890 1890-1901 Circa 1900
TRUMBULL GALLERY, TREASURY BUILDING 1:14, 1865 b. 12, f. 263 1868-1890 b. 12, f. 264 1870s TRUMBULL GALLERY, TREASURY BUILDING 1:14, 1870s b. 12, f. 265 1886-1890 b. 12, f. 266 1890-1901 b. 12, f. 267-268 Circa 1900 TRUMBULL GALLERY, TREASURY BUILDING 1:14, Circa 1900	1868-1890 1870s 1886-1890 1890-1901 Circa 1900
b. 12, f. 264 1870s TRUMBULL GALLERY, TREASURY BUILDING 1:14, 1870s b. 12, f. 265 1886-1890 b. 12, f. 266 1890-1901 b. 12, f. 267-268 Circa 1900 TRUMBULL GALLERY, TREASURY BUILDING 1:14, Circa 1900	1870s 1886-1890 1890-1901 Circa 1900
TRUMBULL GALLERY, TREASURY BUILDING 1:14, 1870s b. 12, f. 265 1886-1890 b. 12, f. 266 1890-1901 b. 12, f. 267-268 Circa 1900 TRUMBULL GALLERY, TREASURY BUILDING 1:14, Circa 1900	1886-1890 1890-1901 Circa 1900
b. 12, f. 266 1890-1901 b. 12, f. 267-268 Circa 1900 TRUMBULL GALLERY, TREASURY BUILDING 1:14, Circa 1900	1890-1901 Circa 1900
b. 12, f. 267-268 Circa 1900 TRUMBULL GALLERY, TREASURY BUILDING 1:14, Circa 1900	Circa 1900
TRUMBULL GALLERY, TREASURY BUILDING 1:14, Circa 1900	
DIVINITY HALL 1:16	1835-1869
	1835-1869
b. 13, f. 269 1835-1869 <u>DIVINITY HALL 1:16, 1835-1869</u>	
DWIGHT HALL (OLD LIBRARY) 1:17	
ALUMNI HALL 1:19	
b. 13, f. 270 <u>Architect's drawing, (prints of)</u>	1851
b. 13, f. 271 1855-1861 ALUMNI HALL 1:19, 1855-1861	1855-1861
b. 13, f. 272-273 1860s ALUMNI HALL 1:19, 1860s	1860s
b. 13, f. 274 1871-1873 ALUMNI HALL 1:19, 1871-1873	1871-1873
b. 13, f. 275-276 1876-1885 ALUMNI HALL 1:19, 1876-1885	1876-1885
b. 13, f. 277 1886-1893	1886-1893
b. 13, f. 278 1893 ALUMNI HALL 1:19, 1893	1893
b. 13, f. 279 Circa 1893-1901	Circa 1893-1901
b. 13, f. 280 Circa 1902 ALUMNI HALL 1:19, Circa 1902	Circa 1902
b. 13, f. 281 Circa 1910	Circa 1910
b. 13, f. 282 Interiors	Undated
STREET HALL (School of Fine Arts) 1:20	

COAL SHEDS 1:21

b. 13, f. 283	Circa 1865	Circa 1865
Y	ALE FENCE 1:22	
b. 14, f. 284	Pre-1870 <u>YALE FENCE 1:22, Pre-1870</u>	Pre-1870
b. 14, f. 285	Pre-1876 <u>YALE FENCE 1:22, Pre-1876</u>	Pre-1876
b. 14, f. 286	With students	1877
b. 14, f. 287-288	1876-1885 YALE FENCE 1:22, 1876-1885	1876-1885
b. 14, f. 289-291	1886-1888 YALE FENCE 1:22, 1886-1888	1886-1888
b. 14, f. 292	Pre–1889 YALE FENCE 1:22, Pre-1889	Pre-1889
b. 14, f. 293	Howland painting and key, "The Yale Fence"	1889
b. 14, f. 294	The last photograph before Osborne Hall	1889
b. 14, f. 295	1899	1899
b. 14, f. 296	1930s	1930s
•		
b. 14, f. 297	1951 YALE FENCE 1:22, 1951	1951
b. 14, f. 297		1951
b. 14, f. 297	YALE FENCE 1:22, 1951	1951 Circa 1870
b. 14, f. 297	YALE FENCE 1:22, 1951 ARNAM HALL 1:23	
b. 14, f. 297 F. b. 15, f. 298	YALE FENCE 1:22, 1951 ARNAM HALL 1:23 Drawings	Circa 1870
b. 14, f. 297 F. b. 15, f. 298 b. 15, f. 299	YALE FENCE 1:22, 1951 ARNAM HALL 1:23 Drawings 1870	Circa 1870 1870
b. 14, f. 297 F. b. 15, f. 298 b. 15, f. 299 b. 15, f. 300	YALE FENCE 1:22, 1951 ARNAM HALL 1:23 Drawings 1870 1870-1871	Circa 1870 1870 1870-1871
b. 14, f. 297 F. b. 15, f. 298 b. 15, f. 299 b. 15, f. 300 b. 15, f. 301	YALE FENCE 1:22, 1951 ARNAM HALL 1:23 Drawings 1870 1870-1871 1870-1874 FARNAM HALL 1:23, 1870-1874	Circa 1870 1870 1870-1871 1870-1874
b. 14, f. 297 F. b. 15, f. 298 b. 15, f. 299 b. 15, f. 300 b. 15, f. 301	YALE FENCE 1:22, 1951 ARNAM HALL 1:23 Drawings 1870 1870-1871 1870-1874 FARNAM HALL 1:23, 1870-1874 Circa 1874 1876-1885	Circa 1870 1870 1870-1871 1870-1874 Circa 1874
b. 14, f. 297 E. b. 15, f. 298 b. 15, f. 299 b. 15, f. 300 b. 15, f. 301 b. 15, f. 302 b. 15, f. 303-304	YALE FENCE 1:22, 1951 ARNAM HALL 1:23 Drawings 1870 1870-1871 1870-1874 FARNAM HALL 1:23, 1870-1874 Circa 1874 1876-1885 FARNAM HALL 1:23, 1876-1885 1884-1890	Circa 1870 1870 1870-1871 1870-1874 Circa 1874 1876-1885
b. 14, f. 297 F. b. 15, f. 298 b. 15, f. 299 b. 15, f. 300 b. 15, f. 301 b. 15, f. 302 b. 15, f. 303-304 b. 15, f. 305	YALE FENCE 1:22, 1951 ARNAM HALL 1:23 Drawings 1870 1870-1871 1870-1874 FARNAM HALL 1:23, 1870-1874 Circa 1874 1876-1885 FARNAM HALL 1:23, 1876-1885 1884-1890 FARNAM HALL 1:23, 1884-1890	Circa 1870 1870 1870-1871 1870-1874 Circa 1874 1876-1885

FARNAM HALL 1:23 (continued)

b. 15, f. 309	Circa 1962	Circa 1962
DU	JRFEE HALL 1:24	
b. 15, f. 310	Circa 1870	Circa 1870
b. 15, f. 311	Thermometer house	Circa 1870
b. 15, f. 312	1871-1874	1871-1874
b. 15, f. 313	Circa 1876	Circa 1876
b. 15, f. 314	Circa 1879	Circa 1879
b. 16, f. 315	Circa 1883	Circa 1883
b. 16, f. 316	Circa 1887	Circa 1887
b. 16, f. 317	Pre-1893	Pre-1893
b. 16, f. 318	Circa 1895-1901	Circa 1895-1901
b. 16, f. 319	Pre-1925	Pre-1925
b. 16, f. 320	Post-1925	Post-1925
b. 16, f. 321-322	Interiors	Pre-1900
b. 16, f. 323	Interiors	Post 1900
DA	TTELL CLIADEL 4:25	
ВА	TTELL CHAPEL 1:25	
b. 16, f. 324	Architect's drawing, (prints of); proposals	Circa 1866-1873
		Circa 1866-1873
b. 16, f. 324	Architect's drawing, (prints of); proposals	
b. 16, f. 324 b. 16, f. 325	Architect's drawing, (prints of); proposals Architect's drawing, (prints of); longitudinal section and floor plans	1874
b. 16, f. 324 b. 16, f. 325 b. 16, f. 326	Architect's drawing, (prints of); proposals Architect's drawing, (prints of); longitudinal section and floor plans Floor plans	1874 Post-1893
b. 16, f. 324 b. 16, f. 325 b. 16, f. 326 b. 16, f. 327	Architect's drawing, (prints of); proposals Architect's drawing, (prints of); longitudinal section and floor plans Floor plans 1874-1876	1874 Post-1893 1874-1876
b. 16, f. 324 b. 16, f. 325 b. 16, f. 326 b. 16, f. 327 b. 16, f. 328	Architect's drawing, (prints of); proposals Architect's drawing, (prints of); longitudinal section and floor plans Floor plans 1874-1876 Circa 1876	1874 Post-1893 1874-1876 Circa 1876
b. 16, f. 324 b. 16, f. 325 b. 16, f. 326 b. 16, f. 327 b. 16, f. 328 b. 16, f. 329-330	Architect's drawing, (prints of); proposals Architect's drawing, (prints of); longitudinal section and floor plans Floor plans 1874-1876 Circa 1876 Circa 1878-1884	1874 Post-1893 1874-1876 Circa 1876 Circa 1878-1884
b. 16, f. 324 b. 16, f. 325 b. 16, f. 326 b. 16, f. 327 b. 16, f. 328 b. 16, f. 329-330 b. 17, f. 331	Architect's drawing, (prints of); proposals Architect's drawing, (prints of); longitudinal section and floor plans Floor plans 1874-1876 Circa 1876 Circa 1878-1884 Circa 1878-1886	1874 Post-1893 1874-1876 Circa 1876 Circa 1878-1884 Circa 1878-1886
b. 16, f. 324 b. 16, f. 325 b. 16, f. 326 b. 16, f. 327 b. 16, f. 328 b. 16, f. 329-330 b. 17, f. 331 b. 17, f. 332	Architect's drawing, (prints of); proposals Architect's drawing, (prints of); longitudinal section and floor plans Floor plans 1874-1876 Circa 1876 Circa 1878-1884 Circa 1878-1886 1884-1893	1874 Post-1893 1874-1876 Circa 1876 Circa 1878-1884 Circa 1878-1886 1884-1893
b. 16, f. 324 b. 16, f. 325 b. 16, f. 326 b. 16, f. 327 b. 16, f. 328 b. 16, f. 329-330 b. 17, f. 331 b. 17, f. 332 b. 17, f. 333-334	Architect's drawing, (prints of); proposals Architect's drawing, (prints of); longitudinal section and floor plans Floor plans 1874-1876 Circa 1876 Circa 1878-1884 Circa 1878-1886 1884-1893 Post-1886	1874 Post-1893 1874-1876 Circa 1876 Circa 1878-1884 Circa 1878-1886 1884-1893 Post-1886
b. 16, f. 324 b. 16, f. 325 b. 16, f. 326 b. 16, f. 327 b. 16, f. 328 b. 16, f. 329-330 b. 17, f. 331 b. 17, f. 333-334 b. 17, f. 335	Architect's drawing, (prints of); proposals Architect's drawing, (prints of); longitudinal section and floor plans Floor plans 1874-1876 Circa 1876 Circa 1878-1884 Circa 1878-1886 1884-1893 Post-1886 1893-circa 1899 Circa 1899-1925	1874 Post-1893 1874-1876 Circa 1876 Circa 1878-1884 Circa 1878-1886 1884-1893 Post-1886 1893-circa 1899
b. 16, f. 324 b. 16, f. 325 b. 16, f. 326 b. 16, f. 327 b. 16, f. 328 b. 16, f. 329-330 b. 17, f. 331 b. 17, f. 333-334 b. 17, f. 335 b. 17, f. 336	Architect's drawing, (prints of); proposals Architect's drawing, (prints of); longitudinal section and floor plans Floor plans 1874-1876 Circa 1876 Circa 1878-1884 Circa 1878-1886 1884-1893 Post-1886 1893-circa 1899 Circa 1899-1925 BATTELL CHAPEL 1:25, Circa 1899-1925	1874 Post-1893 1874-1876 Circa 1876 Circa 1878-1884 Circa 1878-1886 1884-1893 Post-1886 1893-circa 1899 Circa 1899-1925
b. 16, f. 324 b. 16, f. 325 b. 16, f. 326 b. 16, f. 327 b. 16, f. 328 b. 16, f. 329-330 b. 17, f. 331 b. 17, f. 332 b. 17, f. 335 b. 17, f. 336 b. 17, f. 337	Architect's drawing, (prints of); proposals Architect's drawing, (prints of); longitudinal section and floor plans Floor plans 1874-1876 Circa 1876 Circa 1878-1884 Circa 1878-1886 1884-1893 Post-1886 1893-circa 1899 Circa 1899-1925 BATTELL CHAPEL 1:25, Circa 1899-1925 Post-1925	1874 Post-1893 1874-1876 Circa 1876 Circa 1878-1884 Circa 1878-1886 1884-1893 Post-1886 1893-circa 1899 Circa 1899-1925 Post-1925

ABRAHAM PIERSON STATUE 1:26

b. 17, f. 341	1874-1888 ABRAHAM PIERSON STATUE 1:26, 1874-1888	1874-1888
b. 17, f. 342	Post-1888	Post-1888
	BENJAMIN SILLIMAN STATUE 1:27	
b. 17, f. 343	Circa 1884-1896	Circa 1884-1896
	DWIGHT HALL (1886-1926) 1:28	
b. 18, f. 344	Circa 1886 DWIGHT HALL (1886-1926) 1:28, Circa 1886	Circa 1886
b. 18, f. 345-347	Pre-1900 DWIGHT HALL (1886-1926) 1:28, Pre-1900	Pre-1900
b. 18, f. 348	1900-1911	1900-1911
b. 18, f. 349	1912-1917 DWIGHT HALL (1886-1926) 1:28, 1912-1917	1912-1917
b. 18, f. 350	Circa 1924	Circa 1924
b. 18, f. 351	Interiors	Circa 1889
	LAWRENCE HALL 1:29	
b. 18, f. 352	1886-1891	1886-1891
b. 18, f. 353	1886-1896	1886-1896
b. 18, f. 354	Post-1896	Post-1896
b. 18, f. 355-356	Interiors	1885-1886
b. 18, f. 357	Interiors	1891
	CHITTENDEN HALL 1:30	
b. 18, f. 358	Circa 1895	Circa 1895
b. 18, f. 359	1888-1890 CHITTENDEN HALL 1:30, 1888-1890	1888-1890
b. 19, f. 360	Undated	Undated
b. 19, f. 361	<u>Interior</u>	
	OSBORN HALL 1:31	
b. 19, f. 362-363	1888-1891 OSBORN HALL 1:31, 1888-1891	1888-1891
b. 19, f. 364	Circa 1892	Circa 1892
b. 19, f. 365-367	1894-circa 1901	1894-circa 1901

OSBORN HALL 1:31 (continued)

b. 19, f. 368	Circa 1901-1926 <u>OSBORN HALL 1:31, Circa 1901-1926</u>	Circa 1901-1926
b. 19, f. 369	1926 OSBORN HALL 1:31, 1926	1926
b. 19, f. 370	Interior	Pre-1900
	WELCH HALL 1:32	
b. 19, f. 371	Architect's drawing; front elevation	1890
b. 19, f. 372	1892-1896	1892-1896
b. 19, f. 373	1896-1901	1896-1901
b. 19, f. 374	1930s-1940s	1930s-1940s
b. 19, f. 375	Interiors	Pre-1900
	VANDERBILT HALL 1:33	
b. 20, f. 376	Architect's drawing; floor plan	1894
b. 20, f. 377-379	1894-circa 1900 VANDERBILT HALL 1:33, 1894-circa 1900	1894-circa 1900
b. 20, f. 380-381	Circa 1900-1926	Circa 1900-1926
b. 20, f. 382	1930s-1960s	1930s-1960s
b. 20, f. 383	Interiors	Circa 1895
b. 20, f. 384	<u>Interiors</u>	Circa 1900
b. 20, f. 385	Interiors	Early 1900s
	WHITMAN MEMORIAL GATEWAY 1:34	
b. 20, f. 386	1895-	1895-
	PHELPS HALL 1:35	
b. 20, f. 387	1896-1901	1896-1901
b. 20, f. 388	1901-circa 1926	1901-circa 1926
b. 20, f. 389-390	Circa 1901-1926	Circa 1901-1926
b. 21, f. 391	1930s-1960s	1930s-1960s
b. 21, f. 392	Interior	
b. 21, f. 393	WOOLSEY STATUE 1:36	
b. 21, f. 394	MILLER MEMORIAL GATEWAY 1:37	
b. 21, f. 395	NINETY-SIX MEMORIAL GATEWAY 1:38	1901
	LINSLY HALL 1:39	

LINSLY HALL 1:39 (continued)

b. 21, f. 396	Architects' drawings, (prints of); proposal competition	1905
b. 21, f. 397	1906-1925 LINSLY HALL 1:39, 1906-1925	1906-1925
b. 21, f. 398	1925-1940s	1925-1940s
b. 21, f. 399	Interiors	
	WRIGHT HALL 1:40	
b. 21, f. 400	Architect's drawings, (prints of)	Circa 1912
b. 21, f. 401	Circa 1912 WRIGHT HALL 1:40, Circa 1912	Circa 1912
b. 21, f. 402-403	1912-1920s WRIGHT HALL 1:40, 1912-1920s	1912-1920s
b. 21, f. 404	1940s-1971	1940s-1971
b. 21, f. 405	Yale Station	
b. 21, f. 406	DANIELS GATEWAY 1:41	Circa 1912
	NATHAN HALE STATUE 1:42	
b. 21, f. 407	1912-1940s NATHAN HALE STATUE 1:42, 1912-1940s	1912-1940s
b. 21, f. 408	1940s-2002 NATHAN HALE STATUE 1:42, 1940s-2002	1940s-2002
	MCLELLAN HALL 1:43	
b. 21, f. 409	Construction	1925 March-July
b. 21, f. 410	Circa 1925 MCLELLAN HALL 1:43, Circa 1925	Circa 1925
b. 21, f. 411	1925-1930s	1925-1930s
b. 21, f. 412	1940s-1970s MCLELLAN HALL 1:43, 1940s-1970s	1940s-1970s
b. 21, f. 413	Interiors	1976-1977
	BINGHAM HALL 1:44	
b. 21 , f. 414	Architect's drawing, (prints of)	Circa 1926
b. 21, f. 415	Construction	1926 October
b. 21, f. 416	Stonework, models	Circa 1926
b. 21, f. 417-418	Circa 1928	Circa 1928
b. 21, f. 419	1930s-1960s	1930s-1960s
b. 21, f. 420	Decoration	

BINGHAM HALL 1:44 (continued)

b. 21, f. 421	Interiors	Circa 1928
	WATER PUMPS 1:45	
b. 22, f. 422	<u>North</u>	
b. 22, f. 423	<u>South</u>	
	FIRST PRESIDENT'S HOUSE 2:1	
b. 22, f. 424	1722-1799	1722-1799
	PROFESSOR OF DIVINITY HOUSE 2:2	
b. 22, f. 425	1758	1758
	MEDICAL SCHOOL BUILDING 2:3	
b. 22, f. 426-427	[Pre-1860s?]	[Pre-1860s?]
b. 22, f. 428	1860s-1892 MEDICAL SCHOOL BUILDING 2:3, 1860s-1892	1860s-1892
b. 22, f. 429	Post-1892	Post-1892
b. 22, f. 430	1922	1922
b. 22, f. 431	Interior	Undated
b. 22, f. 432	266 CROWN STREET (original Beta Theta Pi house) 2:7	1892-
b. 22, f. 433	COLLEGE STREET HALL 2:10	1895-1916
b. 22, f. 434	YALE HOPE MISSION 2:11	1929-
b. 22, f. 435	295-297 CROWN STREET 2:12	1956-1957
b. 22, f. 436	301 CROWN STREET 2:13	
b. 22, f. 437	YORK-CROWN APARTMENTS2:14	1959-
b. 22, f. 438	149 YORK STREET 2:15	1959-1960
b. 22, f. 439	35 HIGH STREET, B'NAI B'RITH HILLEL FOUNDATION 2:17	1951
	YALE CENTER FOR BRITISH ART 2:33	
b. 22, f. 440	Architects plans and models (prints of)	1971-1972
b. 22, f. 441	REGION 3 GENERAL 3:0	
b. 22, f. 442	YALE UNIVERSITY CLUB, 184 YORK STREET 3:2	
b. 22, f. 443	WOLF'S HEAD 3:4	1924-
	UNIVERSITY THEATRE 3:7	
b. 22, f. 444	Architect's drawing (print of)	
b. 22, f. 445	1926-1931	1926-1931

UNIVERSITY THEATRE 3:7 (continued)

b. 22, f. 446	Late 1920s	Late 1920s
b. 22, f. 447-449	1931- UNIVERSITY THEATRE 3:7, 1931-	1931-
b. 22, f. 449	Interiors	1916-1925
b. 22, f. 450	248-250 YORK STREET 3:12	
	DAVENPORT COLLEGE and PIERSON COLLEGE 3:25	
	BRITON HADDEN MEMORIAL BUILDING 3:36	
b. 23, f. 451	Exterior	Undated
b. 23, f. 452	Exterior and interior	1932
b. 23, f. 453	Interior	Undated
b. 23, f. 454	215 PARK STREET (Alpha Delta Phi) 3:31	
b. 23, f. 455	204 YORK STREET (Beta Theta Pi, 1926-1927) 3:32	
b. 23, f. 456	DRAMA ANNEX (Alpha Chi Rho) 3:33	
b. 23, f. 457	SACHEM CLUB 3:34	circa 1930s
	ST. THOMAS MORE CHAPEL and HOUSE 3:35	
b. 23, f. 458	Architect's drawings, (prints of)	Circa 1940
b. 23, f. 458	254 YORK STREET 3:36	
b. 23, f. 459	Architect's drawings, (prints of)	Circa 1928
b. 23, f. 460	Interior/exterior	
b. 23, f. 461	217 PARK STREET 3:37	
b. 23, f. 462	MANUSCRIPT 3:38	
	211 PARK STREET (Chi Psi) 3:42	
b. 23, f. 463	Construction	1929
b. 23, f. 464	Exterior	
	ART and ARCHITECTURE BUILDING 3:43	
b. 23, f. 465	Architect's drawings (prints of)	Circa 1963
b. 23, f. 466	Model, no date (prints of)	
b. 23, f. 466	Construction (negatives)	Circa 1963
b. 23, f. 466	Groundbreaking and construction	Circa 1958-1963
b. 23, f. 467	<u>Dedication book</u>	1963
b. 23, f. 468	<u>Exterior</u>	

ART and ARCHITECTURE BUILDING 3:43 (continued)

b. 23, f. 469	Interior, after fire	1969
b. 23, f. 470	Interior, library	
b. 23, f. 471	Interior, general	
	212 YORK STREET (Zeta Psi) 3:60	
b. 23, f. 472	Architect's drawings, (prints of)	1928
b. 23, f. 473	Construction	1928
b. 23, f. 474	Exterior	Undated
b. 23, f. 475	Exterior and interior	1928
b. 23, f. 476	Interior	Undated
b. 23, f. 477-478	Interior, furniture	Undated
	ALUMNI HOUSE (DKE) 3:61	
b. 23, f. 479	Exterior	undated
b. 23, f. 480	<u>Interior</u>	Circa 1942
	FENCE CLUB (Psi Upsilon) 3:63	
b. 23, f. 481	Psi Upsilon House	
b. 23, f. 482	Fence Club	
b. 23, f. 483	Interiors	
b. 24, f. 484	REGION 4 GENERAL (Before Memorial Quadrangle) 4:0	
	SKULL AND BONES 4:1	
b. 24, f. 485-486	1856-1883 SKULL AND BONES 4:1, 1856-1883	1856-1883
b. 24, f. 487-488	1883-1903	1883-1903
b. 24, f. 489	Post-1903 SKULL AND BONES 4:1, Post-1903	Post-1903
	OLD GYMNASIUM 4:2	
b. 24, f. 490-491	1859-circa 1874	1859-circa 1874
b. 24, f. 492-494	1874-1892	1874-1892
b. 24, f. 495	1892-1917	1892-1917
b. 24, f. 496-497	<u>Interior</u>	1859-circa 1880
b. 24, f. 498	Interior	Circa 1880-1892
b. 24, f. 499	Interior	1892-1901

OLD PEABODY MUSEUM 4:3

b. 25, f. 500	Architect's drawings, (prints of)	Circa 1873-1874
b. 25, f. 501	De Silva Photographers	
b. 25, f. 502	Notman Photographers	
b. 25, f. 503	Pach Bros. Photographers	
b. 25, f. 504	1876-1890	1876-1890
b. 25, f. 505	1892-1917	1892-1917
b. 25, f. 506	1917	1917
b. 25, f. 507-508	Undated	Undated
b. 25, f. 509	<u>Interior</u>	Undated
b. 25, f. 510	Miscellaneous	Undated
	SLOANE PHYSICAL LABORATORY 4:4	
b. 25 , f. 511	1880s	1880s
b. 25 , f. 512	Circa 1900	Circa 1900
b. 25, f. 513-514	Undated	Undated
	KENT CHEMICAL LABORATORY 4:9	
b. 25 , f. 515	Architect's drawings, (prints of)	1899
b. 25, f. 516-517	Prior to construction of third story	[Pre-1907?]
b. 25, f. 518	After construction of third story	[Post-1907?]
b. 26, f. 519	Demolition	Circa 1931
b. 26, f. 520	Interior	Circa 1889-1900
b. 26, f. 521	Interior	Undated
	PIERSON HALL 4:14	
b. 26, f. 522	1908	1908
b. 26, f. 523	1917	1917
b. 26, f. 524	Interior	Undated
	DELTA KAPPA EPSILON 4:27	
b. 26, f. 525-528	1861-1896 DELTA KAPPA EPSILON 4:27, 1861-1896	1861-1896
b. 26, f. 529-530	1896-[1929?]	1896-[1929?]
	DELTA KAPPA EPSILON 4:27, 1896-[1929?]	1070-[1727:]

DELTA KAPPA EPSILON 4:27 (continued)

b. 26, f. 531	Proposed new hall	Undated
	MEMORIAL QUADRANGLE 4:28	
	Branford College	
	Saybrook College	
	WEIR HALL 4:29	
b. 26, f. 532	Construction views	
b. 26, f. 533	1924-1931 WEIR HALL 4:29, 1924-1931	1924-1931
b. 26, f. 534	1931-	1931-
	JONATHAN EDWARDS COLLEGE 4:34	
	(OLD) ART GALLERY 4:37	
	LIBRARY STREET 4:41	
b. 26, f. 535	Prior to conversion to walkway	Pre-1933
b. 26, f. 536-537	Post-1933	Post-1933
b. 26, f. 538	1940s	1940s
	MORY'S 5:1	
b. 27, f. 539	Pre-1930 MORY'S 5:1, Pre-1930	Pre-1930
b. 27, f. 539 b. 27, f. 540		Pre-1930 Circa 1930
	MORY'S 5:1, Pre-1930	
b. 27, f. 540	MORY'S 5:1, Pre-1930 Circa 1930	Circa 1930
b. 27, f. 540 b. 27, f. 541	MORY'S 5:1, Pre-1930 Circa 1930 Post-1932	Circa 1930 Post-1932
b. 27, f. 540 b. 27, f. 541 b. 27, f. 542	MORY'S 5:1, Pre-1930 Circa 1930 Post-1932 Interior sketch	Circa 1930 Post-1932 1916
b. 27, f. 540 b. 27, f. 541 b. 27, f. 542	MORY'S 5:1, Pre-1930 Circa 1930 Post-1932 Interior sketch Interior	Circa 1930 Post-1932 1916
b. 27, f. 540 b. 27, f. 541 b. 27, f. 542 b. 27, f. 543	MORY'S 5:1, Pre-1930 Circa 1930 Post-1932 Interior sketch Interior (OLD) YALE CO-OP 5:7	Circa 1930 Post-1932 1916 Undated
b. 27, f. 540 b. 27, f. 541 b. 27, f. 542 b. 27, f. 543	MORY'S 5:1, Pre-1930 Circa 1930 Post-1932 Interior sketch Interior (OLD) YALE CO-OP 5:7 300 York Street	Circa 1930 Post-1932 1916 Undated
b. 27, f. 540 b. 27, f. 541 b. 27, f. 542 b. 27, f. 543 b. 27, f. 544	MORY'S 5:1, Pre-1930 Circa 1930 Post-1932 Interior sketch Interior (OLD) YALE CO-OP 5:7 300 York Street (OLD) ALPHA CHI RHO 5:9	Circa 1930 Post-1932 1916 Undated
b. 27, f. 540 b. 27, f. 541 b. 27, f. 542 b. 27, f. 543 b. 27, f. 544	MORY'S 5:1, Pre-1930 Circa 1930 Post-1932 Interior sketch Interior (OLD) YALE CO-OP 5:7 300 York Street (OLD) ALPHA CHI RHO 5:9 Prior to remodeling	Circa 1930 Post-1932 1916 Undated 1929-1962 Undated
b. 27, f. 540 b. 27, f. 541 b. 27, f. 542 b. 27, f. 543 b. 27, f. 544	MORY'S 5:1, Pre-1930 Circa 1930 Post-1932 Interior sketch Interior (OLD) YALE CO-OP 5:7 300 York Street (OLD) ALPHA CHI RHO 5:9 Prior to remodeling After remodeling	Circa 1930 Post-1932 1916 Undated 1929-1962 Undated
b. 27, f. 540 b. 27, f. 541 b. 27, f. 542 b. 27, f. 543 b. 27, f. 544	MORY'S 5:1, Pre-1930 Circa 1930 Post-1932 Interior sketch Interior (OLD) YALE CO-OP 5:7 300 York Street (OLD) ALPHA CHI RHO 5:9 Prior to remodeling After remodeling HALL OF GRADUATE STUDIES 5:10	Circa 1930 Post-1932 1916 Undated 1929-1962 Undated
b. 27, f. 540 b. 27, f. 541 b. 27, f. 542 b. 27, f. 543 b. 27, f. 544 b. 27, f. 545 b. 27, f. 546	MORY'S 5:1, Pre-1930 Circa 1930 Post-1932 Interior sketch Interior (OLD) YALE CO-OP 5:7 300 York Street (OLD) ALPHA CHI RHO 5:9 Prior to remodeling After remodeling HALL OF GRADUATE STUDIES 5:10 MORSE COLLEGE/EZRA STILES COLLEGE 5:16/17	Circa 1930 Post-1932 1916 Undated 1929-1962 Undated Undated

MORSE COLLEGE/EZRA STILES COLLEGE 5:16/17 (continued)

b. 27, f. 549	Morse College, exterior	
b. 27, f. 550	Morse College, courtyard	1963
b. 27, f. 551	Morse College, interior, Dining Hall	1962
b. 27, f. 552	Ezra Stiles College, exterior	
b. 27, f. 553	Ezra Stiles College, courtyard	
b. 27, f. 554	Ezra Stiles College, interior, Dining Hall	1963
b. 27, f. 555	Ezra Stiles College, Coat of Arms	
b. 27, f. 556	LIPSTICK STATUE 5:19	1969
,	YORK SQUARE 6:00	
b. 27, f. 557	Site of Payne Whitney Gymnasium	1930
b. 27, f. 558	Buildings	1960
	CENTRAL POWER PLANT 6:4	
b. 27, f. 559	Exterior	
b. 27, f. 560	Lampson Lions	1933
b. 27, f. 561	Interior	
b. 27, f. 562	20 ASHMUN (University Operations) 6:5	1960s
	PAYNE WHITNEY GYMNASIUM 6:16	
	RAY TOMPKINS HOUSE 6:17	
b. 27, f. 563	GENERAL 7:00	
b. 27, f. 564	ZETA PSI (1891-1898; first tomb) 7:3	
	UNIVERSITY GYMNASIUM 7:4	
b. 27, f. 565	Architect's drawings, (prints of)	Circa 1890
b. 27, f. 968	Circa 1892	Circa 1892
b. 27, f. 566	Circa 1892-1896 UNIVERSITY GYMNASIUM 7:4, Circa 1892-1896	Circa 1892-1896
b. 27, f. 567	Circa 1900	Circa 1900
b. 27, f. 568	Circa 1910-1930	Circa 1910-1930
b. 28, f. 569	Demolition	1932
b. 27, f. 969	Bowling alley	Circa 1892
b. 28, f. 570	Interiors, miscellaneous	
b. 28, f. 571	Interiors, Main Hall and Stairwell	

UNIVERSITY GYMNASIUM 7:4 (continued)

b. 28, f. 572	Interiors, Trophy Room	
b. 28, f. 573	Interiors, Main Room	
b. 28, f. 574	CARNEGIE SWIMMING POOL 7:5	
	120 HIGH STREET (Psi Upsilon) 7:10	
b. 28, f. 575	Early 1870s	Early 1870s
b. 28, f. 576	Late 1870s	Late 1870s
b. 28, f. 577	Circa 1879	Circa 1879
b. 28, f. 578	Pre-1895 120 HIGH STREET (Psi Upsilon) 7:10, Pre-1895	Pre-1895
b. 28, f. 579	Circa 1900	Circa 1900
	120 HIGH STREET	
b. 28, f. 580	Yale Publishing Association	1917-1925
b. 28, f. 581	209 ELM STREET 7:15	
b. 28, f. 582	307 YORK STREET, SECOND PSYCHOLOGICAL LABORATORY 7:20	
b. 28, f. 583	BETA THETA PI 7:22	Circa 1920
b. 28, f. 584	ARTILLERY HALL 7:25	Circa 1920
b. 28, f. 585	ZETA PSI (second tomb) 7:30	Circa 1900
	STERLING MEMORIAL LIBRARY 7:31	
	YALE CO-OP 7:33	1925-1929
b. 29, f. 586	227-233 Elm Street	
	TRUMBULL COLLEGE 7:36	
b. 29, f. 587	HOPKINS HALL 8:1	
b. 29, f. 587	GENERAL 9:0	
b. 29, f. 588	Berkeley Oval	1903-1909
b. 29, f. 589	Berkeley Oval	1909-1933
b. 29, f. 590	Blount Avenue	1920s-1930s
b. 29, f. 591	Aerial view of Cross Campus (plan), (prints of)	1924
b. 29, f. 592	Cross Campus	
b. 29, f. 592	EAST DIVINITY HALL (EDWARDS HALL) 9:2	
b. 29, f. 593	Prospective elevation	Circa 1865
b. 29, f. 594	Back elevation	Circa 1865

EAST DIVINITY HALL (EDWARDS HALL) 9:2 (continued)

b. 29, f. 595	1870-1871 EAST DIVINITY HALL (EDWARDS HALL) 9:2, 1870-1871	1870-1871
b. 29, f. 596	1872	1872
b. 29, f. 597	Circa 1874	Circa 1874
b. 29, f. 598	1874-1881	1874-1881
b. 29, f. 599	Circa 1885 EAST DIVINITY HALL (EDWARDS HALL) 9:2, Circa 1885	Circa 1885
b. 29, f. 600	Circa 1894	Circa 1894
b. 29, f. 601	Circa 1900 EAST DIVINITY HALL (EDWARDS HALL) 9:2, Circa 1900	Circa 1900
b. 29, f. 602	Circa 1901	Circa 1901
b. 29, f. 603	Circa 1920-1930 EAST DIVINITY HALL (EDWARDS HALL) 9:2, Circa 1920-1930	Circa 1920-1930
b. 29, f. 604	<u>Interiors</u>	Pre-1900
	OLD MARQUAND CHAPEL 9:3	
b. 30, f. 605	1871-1873	1871-1873
b. 30, f. 606	1874-1881 OLD MARQUAND CHAPEL 9:3, 1874-1881	1874-1881
b. 30, f. 607	1881-1900 OLD MARQUAND CHAPEL 9:3, 1881-1900	1881-1900
b. 30, f. 608	[OLD MARQUAND CHAPEL?] 9:3	
	WEST DIVINITY HALL 9:4	
b. 30, f. 609	1874-1881	1874-1881
b. 30, f. 610	Interiors, Lowell Library of Music	
b. 30, f. 611	Interiors	
	WHITE HALL 9:13	
b. 30, f. 612	Circa 1900 WHITE HALL 9:13, Circa 1900	Circa 1900
b. 30, f. 613	Interiors	Pre-1900
b. 30, f. 614	GIBBS HALL 9:14	Circa 1900
b. 30, f. 615	MUSIC SCHOOL (PRESIDENT DWIGHT's HOUSE) 9:15	
	FAYERWEATHER HALL 9:16	
b. 30, f. 616		
	Exteriors	

b. 30, f. 618	ROUND HOUSE 9:17	
b. 30, f. 619	LAMPSON HALL 9:19	
	HAUGHTON HALL 9:20	
b. 30, f. 620	Exteriors	
b. 30, f. 621	Interiors	
	DAY MISSIONS LIBRARY 9:21	
b. 30, f. 622	Architect's drawing, north elevation, (print of)	Undated
b. 30, f. 623	1911-1931 DAY MISSIONS LIBRARY 9:21, 1911-1931	1911-1931
b. 30, f. 624	<u>Interiors</u>	
	NOAH PORTER GATEWAY 9:23	
b. 31, f. 625	Competition drawing	
b. 31, f. 626	Circa 1912 NOAH PORTER GATEWAY 9:23, Circa 1912	Circa 1912
b. 31, f. 627	Post-1933	Post-1933
	ALBERT SPRAGUE MEMORIAL HALL 9:24	
b. 31, f. 628	<u>Exteriors</u>	
b. 31, f. 629	<u>Interiors</u>	
b. 31, f. 630	THE HART 9:25	1922-1923
b. 31, f. 631	120 COLLEGE STREET 9:26	
b. 31, f. 632	112 COLLEGE STREET (College Street Freshman Dorms) 9:28	
	WILLIAM L. HARKNESS HALL 9:33	
b. 31, f. 633	Architect's drawing, (print of)	Circa 1927
b. 31, f. 634	Exteriors	
b. 31, f. 635	Interiors	
	CALHOUN COLLEGE 9:34	
	BERKELEY COLLEGE 9:35	
	CROSS CAMPUS LIBRARY 9:36	
b. 31, f. 636	Construction	1968-1969
b. 31, f. 637	Interior	
	GENERAL 10:00	

GENERAL 10:00 (continued)

b. 31, f. 638	Wall and High Streets, prior to construction of Beinecke Library	
	SCROLL AND KEY 10:1	
b. 31, f. 639	1869-circa 1880	1869-circa 1880
b. 31, f. 640-641	Circa 1880-1900	Circa 1880-1900
b. 31, f. 642	Circa 1900	Circa 1900
b. 31, f. 643	1900-	1900-
	BICENTENNIAL BUILDINGS: Memorial Hall and University Dining Hall 10:13	
b. 31, f. 644	BOOK AND SNAKE 10:14	
	WOODBRIDGE HALL 10:18	
b. 31, f. 645	Construction	1901
b. 31, f. 646-647	Exterior	
b. 31, f. 648	Plaque	
b. 31, f. 649	Interior	1953-1954
b. 31, f. 650	Interior, Corporation Room	
	(prior to redecoration)	
b. 31, f. 651	Interior, Corporation Room	
	(after redecoration)	
b. 31, f. 652	Assignment plans	Undated
b. 31, f. 653	119 WALL STREET, HIGHWAY ANNEX 10:19	
b. 31, f. 654	131 HIGH STREET 10:22	
	LEDYARD MEMORIAL FLAGSTAFF 10:25	
b. 31, f. 655	<u>Dedication</u>	1908
b. 31, f. 656	Undated	Undated
b. 32, f. 657	GENERAL 11:0	
	165 CHURCH STREET 11:1	
b. 32, f. 658	1873-1895	1873-1895
b. 32, f. 659	<u>Interior</u>	
	HENDRIE HALL 11:3	
b. 32, f. 660	1895- HENDRIE HALL 11:3, 1895-	1895-
b. 32, f. 661	Interior	1895-

HENDRIE HALL 11:3 (continued)

b. 32, f. 662	Interior, Law Library	1912
b. 32, f. 663	GRADUATE CLUB 11:4	
	ELIHU 11:5	
b. 32, f. 664	1762-	1762-
b. 32, f. 665	Circa 1911 ELIHU 11:5, Circa 1911	Circa 1911
	ELIZABETHAN CLUB 11:6	
b. 32, f. 666	1920- ELIZABETHAN CLUB 11:6, 1920-	1920-
b. 32, f. 667	Interior	
b. 32, f. 668	74-78 WALL STREET 11:7	1968
b. 32, f. 669	143 ELM STREET 11:9	1918-
b. 32, f. 670	66 WALL STREET (326 Temple Street) 11:10	
	FACULTY CLUB 11:11	
b. 32, f. 671	1900-1929	1900-1929
b. 32, f. 672	1901	1901
b. 32, f. 673	1929-1957	1929-1957
b. 32, f. 674	1957-	1957-
b. 32, f. 675	Interior	1922-
	HEALTH DEPARTMENT BUILDING 11:12	
b. 32, f. 676	1921-1929	1921-1929
b. 32, f. 677	Interior	1921-1929
b. 32, f. 678	320 TEMPLE STREET 11:13	
b. 32, f. 679	310-312 TEMPLE STREET 11:16	
b. 32, f. 680	DEPARTMENT OF UNIVERSITY HEALTH (435 College Street) 1930-11:17	
	STOECKEL HALL 11:19	
b. 32, f. 681	Undated	Undated
b. 32, f. 682	Interior	
	451 COLLEGE STREET 11:20	
b. 32, f. 683	1937-1939	1937-1939
b. 32, f. 684	Undated	Undated

b. 32, f. 685	302 TEMPLE STREET 11:23	1960-
b. 32, f. 686	CORBEY COURT 11:24	
b. 33, f. 687	GENERAL 12:0	
	OLD SAINT ANTHONY HALL 12:1	
b. 33, f. 688	1894-circa 1903	1894-circa 1903
b. 33, f. 689	Circa 1903-1913	Circa 1903-1913
b. 33, f. 690-691	BYERS HALL 12:7	
	VANDERBILT-SCIENTIFIC HALLS 12:8	
b. 33, f. 692	Architect's drawings, no date (prints of)	
b. 33, f. 693	Exterior from courtyard	1903/06-1940
b. 33, f. 694	Dormitory #1, from street	1903/06-1940
b. 33, f. 695	Dormitory #1, from courtyard	1903/06-1940
b. 33, f. 696	Dormitory #2, from street	1903/06-1940
b. 33, f. 697	Dormitory #2, from courtyard	1903/06-1940
b. 33, f. 698	Dormitory #2, archway	1903/06-1940
b. 33, f. 699	Interior, dorm room	
b. 33, f. 700	361 TEMPLE STREET 12:15	
b. 33, f. 701	250 CHURCH STREET 12:22	
	TIMOTHY DWIGHT COLLEGE 12:26	
	SILLIMAN COLLEGE 12:28	
	SAINT ANTHONY HALL 12:29	
b. 33, f. 702	1913-	1913-
b. 33, f. 703	Interior	1913-
	GENERAL 13:0	
b. 33, f. 704	Prospect Street	1964-1966
	SOUTH SHEFFIELD HALL 13:1	
	NORTH SHEFFIELD HALL 13:2	
b. 33, f. 705	Architect's drawings, (prints of)	Undated
b. 33, f. 706	1873-1892 NORTH SHEFFIELD HALL 13:2, 1873-1892	1873-1892
b. 33, f. 707	De Silva Photographers	Circa 1876

NORTH SHEFFIELD HALL 13:2 (continued)

b. 33, f. 708	Kingsley's Yale College view	1879
b. 33, f. 709	Pach Bros. Photographers	Circa 1888
b. 33, f. 710	Pach Bros. Photographers	Circa 1891
b. 33, f. 711	1892- NORTH SHEFFIELD HALL 13:2, 1892-	1892-
b. 33, f. 712	1895	1895
b. 34, f. 713	1937	1937
b. 34, f. 714	<u>Demolition</u>	1967
b. 34, f. 715	Undated	Undated
b. 34, f. 716	<u>Interior</u>	
S	HEFFIELD MANSION 13:3	
b. 34, f. 717	1832-circa 1859	1832-circa 1859
b. 34, f. 718	Circa 1859-circa 1869	Circa 1859-circa 1869
b. 34, f. 719	Circa 1869-1872/73 SHEFFIELD MANSION 13:3, Circa 1869-1872/73	Circa 1869-1872/73
b. 34, f. 720	Circa 1873-1895	Circa 1873-1895
b. 34, f. 721	Circa 1895-1912	Circa 1895-1912
b. 34, f. 722	4042	
J. U-1, 1. 1 LL	1912- SHEFFIELD MANSION 13:3, 1912-	1912-
b. 34, f. 723		1912-
b. 34, f. 723	SHEFFIELD MANSION 13:3, 1912-	1912-
b. 34, f. 723	SHEFFIELD MANSION 13:3, 1912- Exterior details	1912-
b. 34, f. 723	SHEFFIELD MANSION 13:3, 1912- Exterior details WINCHESTER HALL 13:5	1912- 1890s
b. 34, f. 723 b. 34, f. 724	SHEFFIELD MANSION 13:3, 1912- Exterior details WINCHESTER HALL 13:5 Architect's drawings (prints of) 1890s	
b. 34, f. 723 b. 34, f. 724 b. 34, f. 725	SHEFFIELD MANSION 13:3, 1912- Exterior details WINCHESTER HALL 13:5 Architect's drawings (prints of) 1890s WINCHESTER HALL 13:5, 1890s 1928	1890s
b. 34, f. 723 b. 34, f. 724 b. 34, f. 725 b. 34, f. 726	SHEFFIELD MANSION 13:3, 1912- Exterior details WINCHESTER HALL 13:5 Architect's drawings (prints of) 1890s WINCHESTER HALL 13:5, 1890s 1928 WINCHESTER HALL 13:5, 1928	1890s
b. 34, f. 723 b. 34, f. 724 b. 34, f. 725 b. 34, f. 726 b. 34, f. 727	SHEFFIELD MANSION 13:3, 1912- Exterior details WINCHESTER HALL 13:5 Architect's drawings (prints of) 1890s WINCHESTER HALL 13:5, 1890s 1928 WINCHESTER HALL 13:5, 1928 View from north on Prospect Street	1890s
b. 34, f. 723 b. 34, f. 724 b. 34, f. 725 b. 34, f. 726 b. 34, f. 727 b. 34, f. 728	Exterior details WINCHESTER HALL 13:5 Architect's drawings (prints of) 1890s WINCHESTER HALL 13:5, 1890s 1928 WINCHESTER HALL 13:5, 1928 View from north on Prospect Street View from south on Prospect Street	1890s 1928
b. 34, f. 723 b. 34, f. 724 b. 34, f. 725 b. 34, f. 726 b. 34, f. 727 b. 34, f. 728 b. 34, f. 729 b. 34, f. 730	SHEFFIELD MANSION 13:3, 1912- Exterior details WINCHESTER HALL 13:5 Architect's drawings (prints of) 1890s WINCHESTER HALL 13:5, 1890s 1928 WINCHESTER HALL 13:5, 1928 View from north on Prospect Street View from south on Prospect Street 1967	1890s 1928
b. 34, f. 723 b. 34, f. 724 b. 34, f. 725 b. 34, f. 726 b. 34, f. 727 b. 34, f. 728 b. 34, f. 729 b. 34, f. 730	SHEFFIELD MANSION 13:3, 1912- Exterior details WINCHESTER HALL 13:5 Architect's drawings (prints of) 1890s WINCHESTER HALL 13:5, 1890s 1928 WINCHESTER HALL 13:5, 1928 View from north on Prospect Street View from south on Prospect Street 1967 Interior	1890s 1928

51 PROSPECT STREET 13:6 (continued)

b. 35, f. 732	1968	1968
b. 35, f. 733	Interior	
	KIRTLAND HALL 13:7	
b. 35, f. 734	1930s	1930s
b. 35, f. 735	Undated	Undated
b. 35, f. 736-737	LEET OLIVER MEMORIAL HALL 13:8	
	DUNHAM LABORATORY 13:9	
	SHEFFIELD-STERLING-STRATHCONA HALL 13:16	
	24 HILLHOUSE (DANA HOUSE) 13:17	
b. 35, f. 738	Architect's drawings (prints of)	
b. 35, f. 739	Undated	Undated
b. 35, f. 740	OLD ST. ELMO SOCIETY, 111 GROVE STREET 14:1	1895-1912
b. 35, f. 741	9 HILLHOUSE AVENUE (William Hillhouse mansion) 14:2	1856-1910
b. 35, f. 742	BERZELIUS SOCIETY, 76 TRUMBULL STREET 14:3	
	MASON LABORATORY 14:4	
b. 35, f. 743	Architect's drawings (prints of)	
b. 35, f. 744	Construction	1910-1911
b. 35, f. 745	<u>Exterior</u>	
b. 35, f. 746	Interior, main floor	
b. 35, f. 747	Interior, library	
b. 35, f. 748	Interior, lecture hall	
b. 36, f. 749-753	Interior, miscellaneous	
b. 36, f. 754	23 HILLHOUSE AVENUE (Kingsley House-Hall) 14:5	1855-1944
b. 36, f. 755	442 TEMPLE STREET 14:6	
	COLLECTION OF MUSICAL INSTRUMENTS (Alpha Delta Phi) 14:9	1894-1930
b. 36, f. 756	Exterior	
b. 36, f. 757	Items in the collection	
b. 36, f. 758	17 HILLHOUSE AVENUE ("The Colony"-Berzelius) 14:10	
	1 HILLHOUSE AVENUE ("The Cloister"-Book and Snake) 14:11	
b. 37, f. 759	1889	1889

1 HILLHOUSE AVENUE ("The Cloister"-Book and Snake) 14:11 (continued)

b. 37, f. 760	1890-1917	1890-1917
b. 37, f. 761	After 1917 addition	Post-1917
b. 37, f. 762	Interior	
b. 37, f. 763	370 TEMPLE STREET (Vernon Hall; Phi Gamma Delta) 14:15	1906-1936
	HELEN HADLEY HALL 14:21	
b. 37, f. 764	FOREIGN LANGUAGE LABORATORY 111 Grove Street (St. Elmo's; Delta Phi) 14:22	1912-1962
	UNIVERSITY HEALTH SERVICES CENTER (Yale Health Plan) 14:25	
b. 37, f. 765	Construction	
b. 37, f. 766	124 PROSPECT STREET 15:1	
	HAMMOND LABORATORY 15:2	
b. 37, f. 767	Architect's drawings (prints of)	
b. 37, f. 768	<u>Exterior</u>	
b. 37, f. 769	Interior	
b. 37, f. 770	100 PROSPECT STREET (Berzelius) 15:4	
b. 37, f. 771	SACHEM HALL 15:5	
b. 37, f. 772	BOOK AND BOND 15:6	
b. 37, f. 773	[70 SACHEM?] (The Hostel) 15:8	
b. 37, f. 774	56 HILLHOUSE AVENUE 16:1	
b. 37, f. 775	BARNARD HALL 16:2	
b. 37, f. 776	34 HILLHOUSE AVENUE 16:3	
b. 37, f. 777	52 HILLHOUSE AVENUE 16:4	
	OLD WOLF's HEAD, 77 PROSPECT 16:5	
b. 37, f. 778	Pre-1895 OLD WOLF's HEAD, 77 PROSPECT 16:5, Pre-1895	Pre-1895
b. 37, f. 779	1895- OLD WOLF's HEAD, 77 PROSPECT 16:5, 1895-	1895-
	87 TRUMBULL STREET (at 28 Hillhouse Avenue) 16:7	
b. 38, f. 780	1860s 87 TRUMBULL STREET (at 28 Hillhouse Avenue) 16:7, 1860s	1860s
b. 38, f. 781	1864	1864
b. 38, f. 782	1937	1937
b. 38, f. 783	1957 December	1957 December

87 TRUMBULL STREET (at 28 Hillhouse Avenue) 16:7 (continued)

b. 38, f. 784	The Silliman House, exterior and details	Circa 1960s
b. 38, f. 785	111 PROSPECT STREET 16:8	
b. 38, f. 786	30 HILLHOUSE AVENUE 16:9	
b. 38, f. 787	135 PROSPECT STREET 16:10	
b. 38, f. 788	60 SACHEM (Watson Building) 16:11	
b. 38, f. 789	46 HILLHOUSE AVENUE 16:12	
b. 38, f. 790	31 HILLHOUSE AVENUE 17:1	1870s-1880s
b. 38, f. 791	37 HILLHOUSE AVENUE 17:2	
b. 38, f. 792	47 HILLHOUSE AVENUE 17:3	
b. 38, f. 793	51 HILLHOUSE AVENUE 17:6	
b. 38, f. 794	55 HILLHOUSE AVENUE 17:7	
	PRESIDENT's HOUSE 17:9	
b. 38, f. 795	Architect's drawing, front elevation (prints of)	
b. 38, f. 796	1871-1937 PRESIDENT's HOUSE 17:9, 1871-1937	1871-1937
b. 38, f. 797	1937	1937
b. 38, f. 798	1937-	1937-
b. 38, f. 798 b. 38, f. 799	1937- Interior	1937- 1871-1937
b. 38, f. 799	Interior	1871-1937
b. 38, f. 799 b. 38, f. 800	Interior Interior	1871-1937
b. 38, f. 799 b. 38, f. 800 b. 38, f. 801	Interior Interior 35 HILLHOUSE AVENUE 17:11	1871-1937
b. 38, f. 799 b. 38, f. 800 b. 38, f. 801 b. 38, f. 802	Interior Interior 35 HILLHOUSE AVENUE 17:11 93 WHITNEY AVENUE 18:1	1871-1937
b. 38, f. 799 b. 38, f. 800 b. 38, f. 801 b. 38, f. 802 b. 38, f. 803	Interior Interior 35 HILLHOUSE AVENUE 17:11 93 WHITNEY AVENUE 18:1 315 WHITNEY AVENUE 18:2	1871-1937
b. 38, f. 799 b. 38, f. 800 b. 38, f. 801 b. 38, f. 802 b. 38, f. 803	Interior Interior 35 HILLHOUSE AVENUE 17:11 93 WHITNEY AVENUE 18:1 315 WHITNEY AVENUE 18:2 276 PROSPECT STREET 19:1	1871-1937
b. 38, f. 799 b. 38, f. 800 b. 38, f. 801 b. 38, f. 802 b. 38, f. 803 b. 38, f. 804	Interior Interior 35 HILLHOUSE AVENUE 17:11 93 WHITNEY AVENUE 18:1 315 WHITNEY AVENUE 18:2 276 PROSPECT STREET 19:1 MARSH HALL 19:2	1871-1937
b. 38, f. 799 b. 38, f. 800 b. 38, f. 801 b. 38, f. 802 b. 38, f. 803 b. 38, f. 804	Interior 35 HILLHOUSE AVENUE 17:11 93 WHITNEY AVENUE 18:1 315 WHITNEY AVENUE 18:2 276 PROSPECT STREET 19:1 MARSH HALL 19:2 Architect's drawings, south elevation (prints of)	1871-1937
b. 38, f. 799 b. 38, f. 800 b. 38, f. 801 b. 38, f. 802 b. 38, f. 803 b. 38, f. 804 b. 38, f. 805 b. 38, f. 806	Interior 35 HILLHOUSE AVENUE 17:11 93 WHITNEY AVENUE 18:1 315 WHITNEY AVENUE 18:2 276 PROSPECT STREET 19:1 MARSH HALL 19:2 Architect's drawings, south elevation (prints of) Exterior	1871-1937
b. 38, f. 799 b. 38, f. 800 b. 38, f. 801 b. 38, f. 802 b. 38, f. 803 b. 38, f. 804 b. 38, f. 805 b. 38, f. 806	Interior 35 HILLHOUSE AVENUE 17:11 93 WHITNEY AVENUE 18:1 315 WHITNEY AVENUE 18:2 276 PROSPECT STREET 19:1 MARSH HALL 19:2 Architect's drawings, south elevation (prints of) Exterior Botanical Gardens	1871-1937
b. 38, f. 799 b. 38, f. 800 b. 38, f. 801 b. 38, f. 802 b. 38, f. 803 b. 38, f. 804 b. 38, f. 805 b. 38, f. 806 b. 38, f. 807	Interior 35 HILLHOUSE AVENUE 17:11 93 WHITNEY AVENUE 18:1 315 WHITNEY AVENUE 18:2 276 PROSPECT STREET 19:1 MARSH HALL 19:2 Architect's drawings, south elevation (prints of) Exterior Botanical Gardens DEXTER HOUSE (178 Prospect Street) 19:6	1871-1937
b. 38, f. 799 b. 38, f. 800 b. 38, f. 801 b. 38, f. 802 b. 38, f. 803 b. 38, f. 804 b. 38, f. 805 b. 38, f. 806 b. 38, f. 807	Interior 35 HILLHOUSE AVENUE 17:11 93 WHITNEY AVENUE 18:1 315 WHITNEY AVENUE 18:2 276 PROSPECT STREET 19:1 MARSH HALL 19:2 Architect's drawings, south elevation (prints of) Exterior Botanical Gardens DEXTER HOUSE (178 Prospect Street) 19:6 Demolition	1871-1937

	WILLIAM B. GREELEY MEMORIAL LABORATORY 19:19	
b. 39, f. 810	254 PROSPECT STREET 19:20	1962
b. 39, f. 811	MANSFIELD STREET APARTMENTS 19:21	
	ESPLANADE APARTMENTS 19:24	
b. 39, f. 812-813	Construction	
b. 39, f. 814	Undated	Undated
b. 39, f. 815	218 PROSPECT STREET 19:25	1958
	GENERAL 20:00	
b. 39, f. 816	Aerial	1955
b. 39, f. 817	Models for Science Hill	
	HILLHOUSE AVENUE	
b. 39, f. 818-819	1860s HILLHOUSE AVENUE, 1860s	1860s
b. 39, f. 820-821	1870s HILLHOUSE AVENUE, 1870s	1870s
b. 39, f. 822	1880s HILLHOUSE AVENUE, 1880s	1880s
b. 39, f. 823	1890s	1890s
b. 39, f. 824	1900s	1900s
b. 39, f. 825	PIERSON SAGE SQUARE	
	SLOANE PHYSICS LABORATORY 20:1	
b. 39, f. 826	Construction	1912
b. 39, f. 827	Front view (north)	
b. 39, f. 828	Rear view (south)	
b. 39, f. 829	Sides views (east, west)	
b. 39, f. 830	Interior	
	OSBORN MEMORIAL LABORATORY 20:2	
b. 39, f. 831	Floor plan	
b. 39, f. 832	Construction	Circa 1913-1914
b. 39, f. 833	Drawings	
b. 39, f. 834	<u>Exterior</u>	
b. 39, f. 835	Greenhouse	Circa 1940

PIERSON SAGE BOILER 20:3

b. 40, f. 836	Construction (addition)	1964
	STERLING CHEMISTRY LABORATORY 20:5	
	PEABODY MUSEUM 20:6	
b. 40, f. 837	Architect's drawings (prints of)	
b. 40, f. 838	Construction	1924
b. 40, f. 839	Cornerstone ceremony	Circa 1924
b. 40, f. 840	<u>Exterior</u>	1924-1959
b. 40, f. 841	Detail, front door	
b. 40, f. 842	Interior	1925
b. 40, f. 843	Interior	1938
b. 40, f. 844	Interior	1942
b. 40, f. 845-846	Interior, Yale Alumni Magazine photographs	1966
b. 40, f. 847	Interior	Undated
	SAGE HALL 20:7	
b. 40, f. 848	Architect's drawings (prints of)	
b. 40, f. 849	Front	
b. 40, f. 850	Rear	
b. 40, f. 851	Interior	
b. 40, f. 852	340 EDWARDS STREET 20:9	
b. 40, f. 853	SACHEM'S WOOD 20:11	
	ACCELERATOR LABORATORIES 20:13	
	JOSIAH WILLARD GIBBS RESEARCH LABORATORIES 20:14	
	BINGHAM OCEANOGRAPHICAL LABORATORY 20:15	
b. 40, f. 854	334 EDWARDS STREET (Site of Pierson-Sage Parking lot) 20:16	
	KLINE GEOLOGY LABORATORY 20:19	
	KLINE CHEMISTRY LABORATORY 20:20	
	ARTHUR WRIGHT NUCLEAR STRUCTURES LABORATORY 20:21	
b. 40, f. 855	Construction	
b. 40, f. 856	Exterior	1966

ARTHUR WRIGHT NUCLEAR STRUCTURES LABORATORY 20:21 (continued)

b. 40, f. 857	Interior	1966
	KLINE BIOLOGY TOWER 20:23	
	WINCHESTER OBSERVATORY 21:1	
b. 41, f. 858	Architect's drawings; front elevation (prints of)	
b. 41, f. 859	Undated WINCHESTER OBSERVATORY 21:1, Undated	Undated
b. 41, f. 860	459 PROSPECT STREET 21:2	
b. 41, f. 861	HELIOSTAT BUILDING 21:4	
b. 41, f. 862	WILLIAM WHITMAN FARNAM MEMORIAL GARDEN 21:5	
	STERLING DIVINITY QUADRANGLE 21:6	
b. 41, f. 863	393 PROSPECT STREET 21:17	
	GENERAL 22:0	
b. 41, f. 864	Undated	Undated
b. 41, f. 865	Model for Medical School	
	NEW HAVEN HOSPITAL 22:1	
b. 41, f. 866	Floor plans	
b. 41, f. 867	EAST WARD 22:2	1873
b. 41, f. 868	NURSE's DORMITORY 22:5	1881
b. 41, f. 869	GEORGE BRONSON FARNAM OPERATING AMPITHEATRE 22:7	
b. 41, f. 870	SOUTH WARD (Maternity Ward) 22:13	
b. 41, f. 871	JANE ELLEN HOPE MEMORIAL BUILDING 22:22	
b. 41, f. 872	ISOLATION PAVILION 22:24	
	BRADY MEMORIAL LABORATORY 22:25	
b. 41, f. 873	<u>Exterior</u>	
b. 41, f. 874	Interior	
b. 41, f. 875	NATHAN SMITH HALL 22:29	
b. 41, f. 876	PRIVATE PAVILION 22:46	
	STERLING HALL OF MEDICINE 22:50	
b. 41, f. 877	FARNAM MEMORIAL BUILDING 22:67	
b. 41, f. 878	LAUDER HALL 22:68	1929

b. 41, f. 880	RALEIGH FITKIN MEMORIAL PAVILION 22:99	
b. 41, f. 881	LABORATORY FOR MEDICINE AND PEDIATRICS 22:100	
	SARAH WEY TOMPKINS MEMORIAL 22:134	
b. 41, f. 882	Construction	1931
b. 41, f. 883	PIERCE FOUNDATION LABORATORY 22:138	
b. 41, f. 884	EDWARD S. HARKNESS MEMORIAL HALL 22:162	
b. 41, f. 885	HUNTER RADIATION THERAPY CENTER 22:163	
b. 41, f. 886	CONNECTICUT MENTAL HEALTH CENTER 22:165	
b. 41, f. 887	LABORATORY OF EPIDEMIOLOGY AND PUBLIC HEALTH 22:167	
b. 41, f. 888	LABORATORY OF CLINICAL INVESTIGATION 22:168	
b. 41, f. 889	YALE PHYSICIAN's BUILDING 22:189	
b. 41, f. 890	SOUTHERN OBSERVING STATION: SOUTH AFRICA 23:1	
b. 41, f. 891	SOUTHERN OBSERVING STATION: AUSTRALIA 23:2	
	BETHANY OBSERVING STATION 23:3	
b. 41, f. 892	General	
b. 41, f. 893	Loomis Memorial Telescope	
b. 41, f. 894	YALE ENGINEERING CAMP 24:2	
	YALE FIELD 25:1	
b. 41, f. 895	General	
b. 41, f. 896	Baseball field	1882-1927
b. 41, f. 897	Baseball field	1927-
b. 41, f. 898	Old football field, construction	
b. 41, f. 899	Old football field	1882-1914
b. 41, f. 900	Freshman football field (Old field)	1944
b. 41, f. 901	Phipps Polo Field	1932
b. 41, f. 902	Yale Field seating plan	Undated
	YALE BOWL 25:2	
b. 42, f. 903	Architect's drawing; proposal and site plans	
b. 42, f. 904	Construction views	1914
b. 42, f. 905	Printed material	Circa 1914

YALE BOWL 25:2 (continued)

b. 42, f. 906	1915	1915
b. 42, f. 907	1920s	1920s
b. 42, f. 908	1930s	1930s
b. 42, f. 909	Undated	Undated
	YALE ARMORY 25:3	
b. 42, f. 910	Construction views	
b. 42, f. 911	Front views	
b. 42, f. 912	Undated	Undated
	YALE GOLF COURSE 25:4	
b. 42, f. 913	General	
b. 42, f. 914	Club house, exterior	
b. 42, f. 915	<u>Club house, interior</u>	
	LAPHAM FIELD HOUSE 25:5	
b. 42, f. 916	Architect's drawing	
b. 42, f. 917	Exterior	
b. 42, f. 918	Interior	
	WALTER CAMP GATEWAY 25:6	
b. 42, f. 919	General	
b. 42, f. 920	Drawings	
	COXE CAGE 25:7	
b. 42, f. 921	Architect's drawing	
b. 42, f. 922	Exterior	
b. 42, f. 923	Exterior (snow damage)	Circa 1950
b. 42, f. 924	Interior	
	QUONSET HUTS (Temporary quarters for veterans) 25:9	
b. 43, f. 925	Construction	
b. 43, f. 926	General	
	TOMLINSON's BRIDGE BOAT HOUSE 26:1	1866-1875
b. 43, f. 927	Before construction of ramp	
b. 43, f. 928	Following ramp construction; prior to removal of walkway	

TOMLINSON's BRIDGE BOAT HOUSE 26:1 (continued)

YALE BOAT HOUSE 26:2 b. 43, f. 930 Architect's drawing; plans c. 43, f. 931 Engravings Circa 1875 b. 43, f. 932 De Silva Photographers Circa 1878 b. 43, f. 933 Kingsley's Yale College view 1879 b. 43, f. 934 Pach Bros. Photographers Circa 1879 b. 43, f. 935 Notman Photographers Veral 1879 b. 43, f. 936 Exterior Veral 1879 b. 43, f. 937 Exterior, with people Veral 1879 b. 43, f. 938 Day's Boat House on Lake Whitney GALES FERRY 26:3 b. 43, f. 940 Boat house, prior to renovations Veral 1879 b. 43, f. 941 Launches Veral 1879 b. 43, f. 942 ADEE BOAT HOUSE 26:4 Veral 1879 Veral 1879 b. 43, f. 943 BOB COOK BOAT HOUSE 26:5 Veral 1879 Veral 1879 Veral 1879 b. 43, f. 946 General Veral 1879 Veral 1879 Veral 1879 b. 43, f. 946 General Veral 1879 Veral 1879 Veral 1879 Veral 1879 Veral 1879 b	b. 43, f. 929	After walkway removal	
b. 43, f. 931 Engravings Circa 1875 b. 43, f. 932 De Silva Photographers Circa 1878 b. 43, f. 933 Kingsley's Yale College view 1879 b. 43, f. 934 Pach Bros. Photographers Circa 1879 b. 43, f. 935 Notman Photographers b. 43, f. 936 Exterior b. 43, f. 936 Exterior b. 43, f. 937 Exterior, with people b. 43, f. 938 Day's Boat House on Lake Whitney GALES FERRY 26:3 b. 43, f. 939 Boat house, prior to renovations b. 43, f. 940 Boat house, following renovations b. 43, f. 941 Launches b. 43, f. 942 ADEE BOAT HOUSE 26:4 b. 43, f. 943 BOB COOK BOAT HOUSE 26:5 b. 43, f. 944 WILLIAM WIRT WINCHESTER HOSPITAL 27:5 1926 b. 43, f. 945 WHITEHALL APARTMENTS 27:14 RUSSEL HOUSE 27:27 b. 43, f. 946 General b. 43, f. 947 Front doors b. 43, f. 948 Branford monument b. 43, f. 949 YALE FARMS 27:28 b. 44, f. 950 LEFFINGWELL BUILDING (Second Yale Law School) 27:29 1850-1873 b. 44, f. 951 CLINTON MONUMENT (Clinton, CT) 27:30 b. 44, f. 952 MORY'S "QUIET HOUSE" 27:31 1876-1912		YALE BOAT HOUSE 26:2	
b. 43, f. 932 De Silva Photographers Circa 1878 b. 43, f. 933 Kingsley's Yale College view 1879 b. 43, f. 934 Pach Bros. Photographers Circa 1879 b. 43, f. 935 Notman Photographers b. 43, f. 936 Exterior b. 43, f. 937 Exterior, with people b. 43, f. 938 Day's Boat House on Lake Whitney GALES FERRY 26:3 b. 43, f. 939 Boat house, prior to renovations b. 43, f. 940 Boat house, following renovations b. 43, f. 941 Launches b. 43, f. 942 ADEE BOAT HOUSE 26:4 b. 43, f. 943 BOB COOK BOAT HOUSE 26:5 b. 43, f. 944 WILLIAM WIRT WINCHESTER HOSPITAL 27:5 1926 b. 43, f. 945 WHITEHALL APARTMENTS 27:14 RUSSEL HOUSE 27:27 b. 43, f. 946 General b. 43, f. 947 Front doors b. 43, f. 948 Branford monument b. 43, f. 949 YALE FARMS 27:28 b. 44, f. 950 LEFFINGWELL BUILDING (Second Yale Law School) 27:29 1850-1873 b. 44, f. 951 CLINTON MONUMENT (Clinton, CT) 27:30 b. 44, f. 952 MORY's "QUIET HOUSE" 27:31 1860-1912	b. 43, f. 930	Architect's drawing; plans	
b. 43, f. 933 Kingsley's Yale College view 1879 b. 43, f. 934 Pach Bros. Photographers Circa 1879 b. 43, f. 935 Notman Photographers b. 43, f. 936 Exterior b. 43, f. 937 Exterior, with people b. 43, f. 938 Day's Boat House on Lake Whitney GALES FERRY 26:3 b. 43, f. 939 Boat house, prior to renovations b. 43, f. 940 Boat house, following renovations b. 43, f. 941 Launches b. 43, f. 942 ADEE BOAT HOUSE 26:4 b. 43, f. 943 BOB COOK BOAT HOUSE 26:5 b. 43, f. 944 WILLIAM WIRT WINCHESTER HOSPITAL 27:5 1926 b. 43, f. 945 WHITEHALL APARTMENTS 27:14 RUSSEL HOUSE 27:27 b. 43, f. 946 General b. 43, f. 947 Front doors b. 43, f. 948 Branford monument b. 43, f. 949 YALE FARMS 27:28 b. 44, f. 950 LEFFINGWELL BUILDING (Second Yale Law School) 27:29 1850-1873 b. 44, f. 951 CLINTON MONUMENT (Clinton, CT) 27:30 b. 44, f. 952 MORY's "QUIET HOUSE" 27:31 1860-1876 MORY'S "TEMPLE BAR" 27:32	b. 43, f. 931	<u>Engravings</u>	Circa 1875
b. 43, f. 934 Pach Bros. Photographers Circa 1879 b. 43, f. 935 Notman Photographers b. 43, f. 936 Exterior b. 43, f. 937 Exterior, with people b. 43, f. 938 Day's Boat House on Lake Whitney GALES FERRY 26:3 b. 43, f. 939 Boat house, prior to renovations b. 43, f. 940 Boat house, following renovations b. 43, f. 941 Launches b. 43, f. 941 Launches b. 43, f. 942 ADEE BOAT HOUSE 26:4 b. 43, f. 943 BOB COOK BOAT HOUSE 26:5 b. 43, f. 944 WILLIAM WIRT WINCHESTER HOSPITAL 27:5 1926 b. 43, f. 945 WHITEHALL APARTMENTS 27:14 RUSSEL HOUSE 27:27 b. 43, f. 946 General b. 43, f. 948 Branford monument b. 43, f. 949 YALE FARMS 27:28 b. 44, f. 950 LEFFINGWELL BUILDING (Second Yale Law School) 27:29 1850-1873 b. 44, f. 951 CLINTON MONUMENT (Clinton, CT) 27:30 b. 44, f. 952 MORY'S "QUIET HOUSE" 27:31 1860-1912	b. 43, f. 932	De Silva Photographers	Circa 1878
b. 43, f. 935 Notman Photographers b. 43, f. 936 Exterior b. 43, f. 937 Exterior, with people b. 43, f. 938 Day's Boat House on Lake Whitney GALES FERRY 26:3 b. 43, f. 939 Boat house, prior to renovations b. 43, f. 940 Boat house, following renovations b. 43, f. 941 Launches b. 43, f. 942 ADEE BOAT HOUSE 26:4 b. 43, f. 943 BOB COOK BOAT HOUSE 26:5 b. 43, f. 944 WILLIAM WIRT WINCHESTER HOSPITAL 27:5 1926 b. 43, f. 945 WHITEHALL APARTMENTS 27:14 RUSSEL HOUSE 27:27 b. 43, f. 946 General b. 43, f. 948 Branford monument b. 43, f. 949 YALE FARMS 27:28 b. 44, f. 950 LEFFINGWELL BUILDING (Second Yale Law School) 27:29 1850-1873 b. 44, f. 951 CLINTON MONUMENT (Clinton, CT) 27:30 b. 44, f. 952 MORY's "QUIET HOUSE" 27:31 1860-1912	b. 43, f. 933	Kingsley's Yale College view	1879
b. 43, f. 936 Exterior b. 43, f. 937 Exterior, with people b. 43, f. 938 Day's Boat House on Lake Whitney GALES FERRY 26:3 b. 43, f. 939 Boat house, prior to renovations b. 43, f. 940 Boat house, following renovations b. 43, f. 941 Launches b. 43, f. 941 Launches b. 43, f. 942 ADEE BOAT HOUSE 26:4 b. 43, f. 943 BOB COOK BOAT HOUSE 26:5 b. 43, f. 944 WILLIAM WIRT WINCHESTER HOSPITAL 27:5 1926 b. 43, f. 945 WHITEHALL APARTMENTS 27:14 RUSSEL HOUSE 27:27 b. 43, f. 946 General b. 43, f. 947 Front doors b. 43, f. 948 Branford monument b. 43, f. 949 YALE FARMS 27:28 b. 44, f. 950 LEFFINGWELL BUILDING (Second Yale Law School) 27:29 1850-1873 b. 44, f. 951 CLINTON MONUMENT (Clinton, CT) 27:30 b. 44, f. 952 MORY's "QUIET HOUSE" 27:31 1860-1876 MORY's "TEMPLE BAR" 27:32	b. 43, f. 934	Pach Bros. Photographers	Circa 1879
b. 43, f. 937 Exterior, with people b. 43, f. 938 Day's Boat House on Lake Whitney GALES FERRY 26:3 b. 43, f. 939 Boat house, prior to renovations b. 43, f. 940 Boat house, following renovations b. 43, f. 941 Launches b. 43, f. 942 ADEE BOAT HOUSE 26:4 b. 43, f. 942 BOB COOK BOAT HOUSE 26:5 b. 43, f. 944 WILLIAM WIRT WINCHESTER HOSPITAL 27:5 1926 b. 43, f. 945 WHITEHALL APARTMENTS 27:14 RUSSEL HOUSE 27:27 b. 43, f. 946 General b. 43, f. 947 Front doors b. 43, f. 948 Branford monument b. 43, f. 949 YALE FARMS 27:28 b. 44, f. 950 LEFFINGWELL BUILDING (Second Yale Law School) 27:29 1850-1873 b. 44, f. 951 CLINTON MONUMENT (Clinton, CT) 27:30 b. 44, f. 952 MORY's "QUIET HOUSE" 27:31 1860-1876 MORY's "TEMPLE BAR" 27:32	b. 43, f. 935	Notman Photographers	
D. 43, f. 938 Day's Boat House on Lake Whitney GALES FERRY 26:3 D. 43, f. 939 Boat house, prior to renovations D. 43, f. 940 Boat house, following renovations D. 43, f. 941 Launches D. 43, f. 942 ADEE BOAT HOUSE 26:4 D. 43, f. 943 BOB COOK BOAT HOUSE 26:5 D. 43, f. 944 WILLIAM WIRT WINCHESTER HOSPITAL 27:5 D. 43, f. 945 WHITEHALL APARTMENTS 27:14 RUSSEL HOUSE 27:27 D. 43, f. 946 General D. 43, f. 947 Front doors D. 43, f. 948 Branford monument D. 43, f. 949 YALE FARMS 27:28 D. 44, f. 950 LEFFINGWELL BUILDING (Second Yale Law School) 27:29 D. 44, f. 951 CLINTON MONUMENT (Clinton, CT) 27:30 D. 44, f. 952 MORY'S "QUIET HOUSE" 27:31 D. 44, f. 953 1876-1912 D. 44, f. 953 1876-1912	b. 43, f. 936	Exterior	
GALES FERRY 26:3 b. 43, f. 939 Boat house, prior to renovations b. 43, f. 940 Boat house, following renovations b. 43, f. 941 Launches b. 43, f. 942 ADEE BOAT HOUSE 26:4 b. 43, f. 943 BOB COOK BOAT HOUSE 26:5 b. 43, f. 944 WILLIAM WIRT WINCHESTER HOSPITAL 27:5 1926 b. 43, f. 945 WHITEHALL APARTMENTS 27:14 RUSSEL HOUSE 27:27 b. 43, f. 946 General b. 43, f. 947 Front doors b. 43, f. 948 Branford monument b. 43, f. 949 YALE FARMS 27:28 b. 44, f. 950 LEFFINGWELL BUILDING (Second Yale Law School) 27:29 1850-1873 b. 44, f. 951 CLINTON MONUMENT (Clinton, CT) 27:30 b. 44, f. 952 MORY's "QUIET HOUSE" 27:31 1860-1876 MORY's "TEMPLE BAR" 27:32	b. 43, f. 937	Exterior, with people	
b. 43, f. 939 Boat house, prior to renovations b. 43, f. 940 Boat house, following renovations b. 43, f. 941 Launches b. 43, f. 942 ADEE BOAT HOUSE 26:4 b. 43, f. 943 BOB COOK BOAT HOUSE 26:5 b. 43, f. 944 WILLIAM WIRT WINCHESTER HOSPITAL 27:5 1926 b. 43, f. 945 WHITEHALL APARTMENTS 27:14 RUSSEL HOUSE 27:27 b. 43, f. 946 General b. 43, f. 947 Front doors b. 43, f. 948 Branford monument b. 43, f. 949 YALE FARMS 27:28 b. 44, f. 950 LEFFINGWELL BUILDING (Second Yale Law School) 27:29 1850-1873 b. 44, f. 951 CLINTON MONUMENT (Clinton, CT) 27:30 b. 44, f. 952 MORY'S "QUIET HOUSE" 27:31 1860-1876 MORY'S "TEMPLE BAR" 27:32	b. 43, f. 938	Day's Boat House on Lake Whitney	
b. 43, f. 940 Boat house, following renovations b. 43, f. 941 Launches b. 43, f. 942 ADEE BOAT HOUSE 26:4 b. 43, f. 943 BOB COOK BOAT HOUSE 26:5 b. 43, f. 944 WILLIAM WIRT WINCHESTER HOSPITAL 27:5 1926 b. 43, f. 945 WHITEHALL APARTMENTS 27:14 RUSSEL HOUSE 27:27 b. 43, f. 946 General b. 43, f. 947 Front doors b. 43, f. 948 Branford monument b. 43, f. 949 YALE FARMS 27:28 b. 44, f. 950 LEFFINGWELL BUILDING (Second Yale Law School) 27:29 1850-1873 b. 44, f. 951 CLINTON MONUMENT (Clinton, CT) 27:30 b. 44, f. 952 MORY's "QUIET HOUSE" 27:31 1860-1876 MORY's "TEMPLE BAR" 27:32 b. 44, f. 953 1876-1912		GALES FERRY 26:3	
b. 43, f. 941 Launches b. 43, f. 942 ADEE BOAT HOUSE 26:4 b. 43, f. 943 BOB COOK BOAT HOUSE 26:5 b. 43, f. 944 WILLIAM WIRT WINCHESTER HOSPITAL 27:5 1926 b. 43, f. 945 WHITEHALL APARTMENTS 27:14 RUSSEL HOUSE 27:27 b. 43, f. 946 General b. 43, f. 947 Front doors b. 43, f. 948 Branford monument b. 43, f. 949 YALE FARMS 27:28 b. 44, f. 950 LEFFINGWELL BUILDING (Second Yale Law School) 27:29 1850-1873 b. 44, f. 951 CLINTON MONUMENT (Clinton, CT) 27:30 b. 44, f. 952 MORY's "QUIET HOUSE" 27:31 1860-1876 MORY's "TEMPLE BAR" 27:32 b. 44, f. 953 1876-1912 1876-1912	b. 43, f. 939	Boat house, prior to renovations	
b. 43, f. 942 ADEE BOAT HOUSE 26:4 b. 43, f. 943 BOB COOK BOAT HOUSE 26:5 b. 43, f. 944 WILLIAM WIRT WINCHESTER HOSPITAL 27:5 1926 b. 43, f. 945 WHITEHALL APARTMENTS 27:14 RUSSEL HOUSE 27:27 b. 43, f. 946 General b. 43, f. 947 Front doors b. 43, f. 948 Branford monument b. 43, f. 949 YALE FARMS 27:28 b. 44, f. 950 LEFFINGWELL BUILDING (Second Yale Law School) 27:29 1850-1873 b. 44, f. 951 CLINTON MONUMENT (Clinton, CT) 27:30 b. 44, f. 952 MORY's "QUIET HOUSE" 27:31 1860-1876 MORY's "TEMPLE BAR" 27:32 b. 44, f. 953 1876-1912	b. 43, f. 940	Boat house, following renovations	
b. 43, f. 943 BOB COOK BOAT HOUSE 26:5 b. 43, f. 944 WILLIAM WIRT WINCHESTER HOSPITAL 27:5 1926 b. 43, f. 945 WHITEHALL APARTMENTS 27:14 RUSSEL HOUSE 27:27 b. 43, f. 946 General b. 43, f. 947 Front doors b. 43, f. 948 Branford monument b. 43, f. 949 YALE FARMS 27:28 b. 44, f. 950 LEFFINGWELL BUILDING (Second Yale Law School) 27:29 1850-1873 b. 44, f. 951 CLINTON MONUMENT (Clinton, CT) 27:30 b. 44, f. 952 MORY's "QUIET HOUSE" 27:31 1860-1876 MORY's "TEMPLE BAR" 27:32 b. 44, f. 953 1876-1912 1876-1912	b. 43, f. 941	Launches	
b. 43, f. 944 WILLIAM WIRT WINCHESTER HOSPITAL 27:5 1926 b. 43, f. 945 WHITEHALL APARTMENTS 27:14 RUSSEL HOUSE 27:27 b. 43, f. 946 General b. 43, f. 947 Front doors b. 43, f. 948 Branford monument b. 43, f. 949 YALE FARMS 27:28 b. 44, f. 950 LEFFINGWELL BUILDING (Second Yale Law School) 27:29 1850-1873 b. 44, f. 951 CLINTON MONUMENT (Clinton, CT) 27:30 b. 44, f. 952 MORY'S "QUIET HOUSE" 27:31 1860-1876 MORY'S "TEMPLE BAR" 27:32 b. 44, f. 953 1876-1912 1876-1912	b. 43, f. 942	ADEE BOAT HOUSE 26:4	
b. 43, f. 945 WHITEHALL APARTMENTS 27:14 RUSSEL HOUSE 27:27 b. 43, f. 946 General b. 43, f. 947 Front doors b. 43, f. 948 Branford monument b. 43, f. 949 YALE FARMS 27:28 b. 44, f. 950 LEFFINGWELL BUILDING (Second Yale Law School) 27:29 1850-1873 b. 44, f. 951 CLINTON MONUMENT (Clinton, CT) 27:30 b. 44, f. 952 MORY's "QUIET HOUSE" 27:31 1860-1876 MORY'S "TEMPLE BAR" 27:32 b. 44, f. 953 1876-1912	b. 43, f. 943	BOB COOK BOAT HOUSE 26:5	
RUSSEL HOUSE 27:27 b. 43, f. 946	b. 43, f. 944	WILLIAM WIRT WINCHESTER HOSPITAL 27:5	1926
b. 43, f. 946 General b. 43, f. 947 Front doors b. 43, f. 948 Branford monument b. 43, f. 949 YALE FARMS 27:28 b. 44, f. 950 LEFFINGWELL BUILDING (Second Yale Law School) 27:29 1850-1873 b. 44, f. 951 CLINTON MONUMENT (Clinton, CT) 27:30 b. 44, f. 952 MORY's "QUIET HOUSE" 27:31 1860-1876 MORY's "TEMPLE BAR" 27:32 b. 44, f. 953 1876-1912 1876-1912	b. 43, f. 945	WHITEHALL APARTMENTS 27:14	
b. 43, f. 947 Front doors b. 43, f. 948 Branford monument b. 43, f. 949 YALE FARMS 27:28 b. 44, f. 950 LEFFINGWELL BUILDING (Second Yale Law School) 27:29 1850-1873 b. 44, f. 951 CLINTON MONUMENT (Clinton, CT) 27:30 b. 44, f. 952 MORY's "QUIET HOUSE" 27:31 1860-1876 MORY's "TEMPLE BAR" 27:32 b. 44, f. 953 1876-1912 1876-1912		RUSSEL HOUSE 27:27	
b. 43, f. 948 Branford monument b. 43, f. 949 YALE FARMS 27:28 b. 44, f. 950 LEFFINGWELL BUILDING (Second Yale Law School) 27:29 1850-1873 b. 44, f. 951 CLINTON MONUMENT (Clinton, CT) 27:30 b. 44, f. 952 MORY's "QUIET HOUSE" 27:31 1860-1876 MORY's "TEMPLE BAR" 27:32 b. 44, f. 953 1876-1912 1876-1912	b. 43, f. 946	<u>General</u>	
b. 43, f. 949 YALE FARMS 27:28 b. 44, f. 950 LEFFINGWELL BUILDING (Second Yale Law School) 27:29 1850-1873 b. 44, f. 951 CLINTON MONUMENT (Clinton, CT) 27:30 b. 44, f. 952 MORY's "QUIET HOUSE" 27:31 1860-1876 MORY's "TEMPLE BAR" 27:32 b. 44, f. 953 1876-1912 1876-1912	b. 43, f. 947	Front doors	
b. 44, f. 950 LEFFINGWELL BUILDING (Second Yale Law School) 27:29 b. 44, f. 951 CLINTON MONUMENT (Clinton, CT) 27:30 b. 44, f. 952 MORY's "QUIET HOUSE" 27:31 MORY's "TEMPLE BAR" 27:32 b. 44, f. 953 1876-1912 1876-1912	b. 43, f. 948	Branford monument	
b. 44, f. 951 CLINTON MONUMENT (Clinton, CT) 27:30 b. 44, f. 952 MORY's "QUIET HOUSE" 27:31 1860-1876 MORY's "TEMPLE BAR" 27:32 b. 44, f. 953 1876-1912 1876-1912	b. 43, f. 949	YALE FARMS 27:28	
b. 44, f. 952 MORY's "QUIET HOUSE" 27:31 1860-1876 MORY's "TEMPLE BAR" 27:32 b. 44, f. 953 1876-1912 1876-1912	b. 44, f. 950	LEFFINGWELL BUILDING (Second Yale Law School) 27:29	1850-1873
MORY's "TEMPLE BAR" 27:32 b. 44, f. 953 1876-1912 1876-1912	b. 44, f. 951	CLINTON MONUMENT (Clinton, CT) 27:30	
b. 44, f. 953 1876-1912 1876-1912	b. 44, f. 952	MORY's "QUIET HOUSE" 27:31	1860-1876
		MORY's "TEMPLE BAR" 27:32	
b. 44, f. 954-955 Interior 1876-1912	b. 44, f. 953	1876-1912	1876-1912
	b. 44, f. 954-955	Interior	1876-1912

b. 44, f. 956	SAYBROOK MONUMENT	
	WREXHAM TOWER 27:34	
b. 44, f. 957	Exterior	
b. 44, f. 958	Commemoration of Elihu Yale	1944
b. 44, f. 959	YALE CLUB, NEW YORK 27:35	
b. 44, f. 960	YALE SUMMER SCHOOL OF MUSIC AND ART, Norfolk, Connecticut 27:36	1944
	YALE-CHINA 28:0	
	HSING-YA HOSPITAL 28:15	
b. 44, f. 961	<u>Elevations</u>	
b. 44, f. 962	<u>Details</u>	
	PROPOSALS 90:0	
b. 44, f. 963	OLD CAMPUS DORMITORY 90:10	1868
b. 44, f. 964	PLAN FOR REDEVELOPMENT OF HILLHOUSE AVENUE 90:30	circa 1950s
b. 44, f. 965	MATH BUILDING 90:180	1969-1970
b. 44, f. 966	UNIDENTIFIED	
b. 44, f. 967	UNIDENTIFIED NEGATIVES	

Series II: Oversize

	Aerials	
b. 45 , f. 1	Yale/Broadway Area During WWII (From Harkness Tower)	1948
b. 45, f. 2	General campus view from Yale Alumni Magazine	1948 October
b. 45, f. 3	Becton Center and Environs	1970
b. 45, f. 4	Maps	1950s
b. 45, f. 5	Old Campus, General 1:0	
b. 51	Two lithographs of Old Brick Row and Osborn Hall framed in fence wood	
b. 45 , f. 6	Brick Row 1:5	
b. 45, f. 7	Union Hall 1:6	
b. 45, f. 8	Farnam Hall 1:23	1870-1910
b. 45, f. 9	Durfee Hall 1:24	
b. 45, f. 10	Battell Chapel 1:25	
b. 45, f. 11	Pierson Statue, View of Old Campus 1:26	1880s
b. 45, f. 12	Chittenden Hall (Formerly University Library) 1:30	
b. 45, f. 13	Osborn Hall (Bicentennial) 1:31	1901
b. 45, f. 14	Vanderbilt Hall 1:33	
b. 45, f. 15	Phelps Hall (Classical Club Reading Room) 1:35	
b. 46, f. 16	View of Phelps Hall with Old Campus in Foreground	1949
b. 46, f. 17	Bingham Hall 1:44	
b. 46, f. 18	College Street Hall (2nd Music Building) 2:10	
b. 46, f. 19	Briton Hadden Memorial Building 3:26	
b. 46, f. 20	(304 Elm?) 3:34	
b. 46, f. 21	Chi Psi, 211 Park 3:42	
b. 46, f. 22	Skull and Bones 4:1	
b. 46, f. 23	90 High St. (Old Grad. School) 4:10	
b. 46, f. 24	Delta Kappa Epsilon 259 York 4:27	
b. 46, f. 25	Library Walk 4:41	
b. 46, f. 26	Mory's 5:1	
b. 50, f. 1	Morse College/Ezra Stiles College 5:16/17	Undated

b. 46, f. 27	Second University Gymnasium (site of Trumbull College) 7:4	
b. 46, f. 28	Psi Upsilon 7:10	Circa 1895
b. 46, f. 29	Psi Upsilon, 120 High St.	
b. 46, f. 30	Zeta Psi (Second Tomb) 7:30	
b. 47, f. 31	General- White Hall 9:13 Berkeley Hall 9:12, Lampson Hall 9:19, Fayerweather Hall 9:16, Round House 9:17 9:0	
b. 47, f. 32	Edwards Hall 9:2	
b. 47, f. 33	Trowbridge Library 9:5	
b. 47, f. 34	White Hall 9:13	
b. 47, f. 35	480 Haughton Hall 9:20	1909-1910
b. 47, f. 36	Cross Campus Library 9:36	
b. 47, f. 37	General Views 10:0	
b. 47, f. 38	Scroll and Key 10:1	1912
b. 47, f. 39	Scroll and Key	Undated
b. 47, f. 40	Book and Snake 10:14	
b. 47, f. 41	Woodbridge Hall 10:18	
b. 47, f. 42	Hendrie Hall (Former Yale Law School) 11:3	
b. 47, f. 43	Elihu 11:5	
b. 47, f. 44	The Elizabethan Club (Back Lawn) 11:6	
b. 47, f. 45	The Faculty Club (Anson P. Stokes House) 11:11	
b. 48, f. 46	Photo taken when it was still the home of Anson Phelps Stokes 11:11	Pre-1921
b. 48, f. 47	Faculty Club, interior (Stokes Res.) 11:11	1908
b. 48, f. 48	Dept of University Heath (Later Admissions office, Music School Annex) 11:17	
b. 48, f. 49	Theta X, (Int.) 481 College St. (Former 119 College St.) 11:20	
b. 48, f. 50	St. Anthony Hall 12:29	
b. 48, f. 51	South Sheffield Hall	
b. 48, f. 52	Winchester Hall- Engineering 13:5	
b. 48, f. 53	51 Prospect St (Looking South to Grove) 13:6	1876
b. 48, f. 54	Kirkland Hall 13:7	
b. 48, f. 55	Sheffield Sterling-Strathcona Hall	
b. 48, f. 56	Berzelius Society 14:3	

b. 48, f. 57	Collection of Musical Instruments (Alpha Delta Phi) 14:9	
b. 48, f. 58	The Cloisters," Book and Snake (1 Hillhouse) 14:11	
b. 48, f. 59	Phi Gamma Delta Tomb	Undated
b. 48, f. 60	Hammond Hall 15:2	
b. 49, f. 61	Berzelius Tomb 100 Prospect St. 15:4	
b. 49, f. 62	Farnam House/ 43 Hillhouse Ave. 17:9	
b. 49, f. 63-64	Marsh Hall 19:2	Undated
b. 49, f. 65	General View- Hillhouse Ave. (Sachems Wood) 20	
b. 49, f. 66	Sage Hall 20:7	Undated
b. 49, f. 67	'Sachems Wood" Hillhouse Estate 20:11	
b. 49, f. 68	Winchester Observatory 21:1	
b. 49, f. 69	Brady Memorial Laboratory 22:25	
b. 49, f. 70	Sterling Hall of Medicine	
b. 49, f. 71	Medical School Library	
b. 49, f. 72	Farnam Memorial Building 22:67	
b. 49, f. 73	Lauder Hall 22:68	
b. 49, f. 74	Clinic Hall 22:98	
b. 49, f. 75	Clinic and Dispensary	
b. 49, f. 76	Raleigh Fitkin Memorial Pavilion 22:99	
b. 49 , f. 77	Sarah Wey Tomkins Memorial Pavilion 22:134	
b. 49, f. 78	Yale Field Construction 25:1	
b. 49, f. 78A	Yale Bowl 25:2 toilets	Circa 1931
b. 49, f. 79	Tomb of Elihu Yale (Wrexham Church) 27:35	
b. 49, f. 80	Proposed Mathematics Building (Architects: Venture and Rauch) 90:180	
b. 49, f. 81	Map of Cross Campus 95:192	1926
	Miscellaneous	
b. 49, f. 82	Outdoor Memorials: A Survey for Meyander P. Hivon	1970
b. 49, f. 83	Court House and YLS apartments	1890
b. 49, f. 83	Sterling Law Buildings	1930
b. 49, f. 84	Timber Testing Liboratory	Undated

Miscellaneous (continued)

b. 49, f. 85 Wood Products Laboratory 1930s

Series III: Slides

b. 52, f. 1	Old Campus 1 Includes two slides of Connecticut Hall.
b. 52, f. 1	Phelps Hall and Archway 1:35
b. 52, f. 1	149 York Street 2:15
b. 52, f. 2	Yale Repertory Theatre 2:29
b. 52, f. 2	University Theatre 3:7
b. 52, f. 2	St. Thomas More Chapel and House 3:35
b. 52, f. 2	Art and Architecture Building 3:43
b. 52, f. 3	Alumni House 3:61
b. 52, f. 3	Skull and Bones 4:1
b. 52 , f. 3	Morse/Stiles Colleges 5:16/17
b. 52, f. 4	Central Power Plant 6:4
b. 52, f. 4	Cross Campus 9:0
b. 52, f. 4	Stoeckel Hall 11:19
b. 52, f. 4	School of Organization and Management 16:1
b. 52 , f. 4	Yale Computer Center 18:5
b. 52 , f. 4	Forestry School Area 19:0, 20:0
b. 52, f. 4	Pierson Sage Square (models) 20:0
b. 52, f. 5	Peabody Museum 20:6
b. 52, f. 5	Arthur Wright Nuclear Structure 20:21/22
b. 52, f. 5	Medical area 22
b. 52, f. 5	Connecticut Mental Health Center 22:165
b. 52, f. 8	Yale Bowl (empty and filled) 25:2
b. 52, f. 8	Lapham Field House 25:5
b. 52, f. 8	Walter Camp Field Gateway 25:6
b. 52, f. 8	Charles E. Coxe Memorial Gymnasium 25:7
b. 52, f. 8	Models 90:0
b. 52, f. 8	Maps 95:0
b. 53	Library Street
b. 53	Saybrook College

b. 54	Lapham Field House
b. 54	Yale Crew
b. 54	Yale Football
b. 55	Kingman Brewster, Jr.
b. 55	Football games
b. 55	Glee Club
b. 56	Jonathan Edwards College
b. 56	Dunham Laboratory
b. 57	Graduation
b. 57	Mechanical and Applied Science
b. 57	Yale ROTC
b. 57	Simons, E.L.
b. 57	Snow scenes
b. 57	Berkeley south courtyard
b. 57	Airplane views of Yale
b. 57	General high elevation view of the University

Series IV: Transparencies

b. 58	Old Campus 1:0
b. 58	Battell Chapel 1:25
b. 58	Phelps Hall and Archway 1:35
b. 58	295-297 Crown Street 2:0
b. 58	University Theatre 3:7
b. 59	Morse College 5:16
b. 59	Stiles College 5:17
b. 60	Porter Gateway 9:23
b. 60	Albert Sprague Memorial Hall 9:24
b. 61	Elihu (Nicholas Callaham House) 11:5
b. 61	Yale University Press 11:9
b. 62	Yale Computer Center 18:5
b. 63	Peabody Museum 20:6
b. 63	Medical Area 22:0
b. 63	Medical School: Mary S. Harkness Auditorium 22:0
b. 63	Harkness Dormitory 22:0
b. 63	Radiation 22:0
b. 63	Hunter Radiation Laboratory 22:163
b. 63	Epidemiology and Public Health Laboratories 22:167
b. 63	Yale Bowl 25:2
b. 63	Charles E. Coxe Memorial Gymnasium 25:7
b. 64, f. 1	Art and Architecture 3:43
b. 64, f. 2	Rose Alumni House 3:61
b. 64, f. 3	Memorial Quadrangle-Branford College 4:28
b. 64, f. 4	Memorial Quadrangle-Harkness Tower 4:28

Series V: Folio

	General Views	
b. 65	Lithograph by E.D. Valois	1860
b. 65	Lithograph by Edmund Shotwell	1878
	Montage	
b. 65	1902	1902
b. 66	1905	1905
	Panorama	
b. 66	1906	1906
b. 66	Circa 1906	Circa 1906
b. 66	Circa 1907	Circa 1907
b. 66	Construction of DKE, regions 3 and 4	Circa 1925
b. 66	Drawing by Graham Peck	1935
	Aerials	
b. 67	Yale campus and New Haven from east	[1926?]
b. D19 , f. 64	Yale campus, centered on College Street	Undated
b. 67	Focus on Medical School	Circa 1960
b. 68	Connecticut	1795
b. 68	Yale property	1917 March
	Map of Yale campus	
b. 68	1933	1933
b. 68	1939	1939
b. 68	1961	1961
	OLD CAMPUS 1:0	
b. 83	Hand-watercolored etching by Ellen Oakford	1888, 1950s
b. 69	From the north	1890
b. 69	Panoramic view	Circa 1900
b. 69	from Chapel Street	1906
b. 69	Color lithograph of 1907 Rummell drawing from the southwest	Circa 1968
b. 69	South	1909

OLD CAMPUS 1:0 (continued)

b. 69	North	1909
b. 69	North from Chapel Street	1910
b. 69	East along College Street	1910
b. 69	Northeast	1910
b. 83	Photograph by Don Fitts from the West	1915
b. 70	Pastel of Old Brick Row	
b. 71	YALE COLLEGE HOUSE 1:1	
	Bowen's View	1786
b. 71	ATHANAEUM 1:3	
b. 72	OLD LABORATORY 1:4	
	De Silva Photographers	
	OLD BRICK ROW 1:5	
b. 72	Doolittle View-tinted	1807
b. 72	Smith's View-tinted	circa 1830
b. 72	Smith's View-black and white	circa 1830
b. 72	J.A. Davis View	1832
b. 72	From the New Haven Green	1860s
b. 72	Back view	1880s
b. 72	Filley photographer	1910
b. 72	From Chapel Street	
	SOUTH COLLEGE (Union Hall) 1:6	
b. 73	Circa 1880	Circa 1880
b. 73	With students on fence	
b. 73	Interior (when students were allowed to bear arms)	
b. 73	NORTH MIDDLE COLLEGE (Berkeley Hall) 1:8	
	LYCEUM 1:9	
b. D22F71	Front	
b. D22F71	Interior, student room	
b. D22F71 b. D22F71	Interior, student room NORTH COLLEGE 1:11	
		1901

SECOND CHAPEL 1:12

b. D22F71	Front	
b. D22F71	Interior, Classical Room	
	YALE FENCE 1:22	
b. 74	Class of 1869 on the fence	1869
b. 74	Signed etching by Robert Wiseman	1889
b. 74	Signed drawing by A. C. Howland	1891
b. 74	A.C. Howland drawing-tinted, two versions	1891
	DURFEE HALL 1:24	
b. 74	Interior, student room	Circa 1890
b. 74	BATTELL CHAPEL 1:25	
	DWIGHT HALL 1:28	
b. 75	Undated	Undated
b. 75	From northeast	
	CHITTENDEN HALL 1:30	
b. 75	From southeast	
b. 75	Interior, memorial fireplace in Reading Room	
b. 75	WELCH HALL 1:32	
	GENERAL 3:0	
b. 76	Site of Davenport College and Wolf's Head, from Park Street	Circa 1925
b. 76	Library Street and York Street from east	Circa 1925
	GENERAL 4:0	
b. 77	Kent and Sloane Laboratories	
	SKULL and BONES 4:1	
b. 77	Undated	Undated
b. 77	OLD PEABODY MUSEUM 4:3	
f. 84	Memorial Quadrangle Harkness Tower 4:28 print	1977
	GENERAL 5:0	
b. 78	Morse/Stiles construction	1960
b. 78	EZRA STILES COLLEGE 5:17	

b. 78	ZETA PSI 7:30	
b. 79	WEST DIVINITY HALL (Lowell Mason Music Library) 9:4	
b. 79	EAST DIVINITY HALL (Trowbridge Reference Library) 9:5	
b. 79	NOAH PORTER GATEWAY 9:23	
	GENERAL 10:0	
b. 79	Aerial of Hewitt Quadrangle	
b. 80	HENDRIE HALL (Yale Law Library) 11:1	
	GRADUATE CLUB 11:4	
b. 80	Signed etching by Louis Orr	
f. 84	66 WALL (Chaplain's residence) 11:10	
b. 80	GENERAL 13:0	
b. 80	SHEFFIELD BIOLOGICAL LAB 13:3	
	OSBORN MEMORIAL LAB 20:2	
b. 81	Signed etching by Louis Orr	
	PEABODY MUSEUM 20:6	
b. 81	Signed etching by Louis Orr	
b. 81	YALE FORESTRY SCHOOL CAMP 24:6	
	YALE BOWL 25:2	
b. 81	Model	
b. 81	Construction	
b. 81	1914	1914
b. 81	1916 November	1916 November
b. 81	[1923?]	[1923?]
b. 81	Yale vs. Army	1954
b. 81	WALTER CAMP MEMORIAL GATEWAY 25:26	
	YALE BOAT HOUSE 26:1	
b. 82	Tomlinson's Bridge	
	GALE's FERRY BOATHOUSE 26:3	
b. 82	Pastel drawing	
b. 82	Watercolor	

SAMUEL RUSSELL HOUSE 27:27

b. 82	Letter from Albert B. Russell to Dr. Andrew Keogh re: material sent to Yale Archives	1932
b. 82	Floor plan	
b. 82	Doors	
b. 82	Exterior	
f. 84	YALE FARMS 27:28	
	WREXHAM, ENGLAND 27:34	
f. 84	Wrexham Church and Elihu Yale's grave Seven mounted prints of exterior and interior.	
	DRAWINGS, PLANS, ETC	
b. 83	Model of Campus	Circa 1970
b. 83	Battell Chapel floor plans	
b. 83	University Gymnasium	1886
b. 83	Unidentified courtyard	1930

Accession 1997-A-053: Five watercolor prints of campus buildings by Vladimir Shpitalnik, 1996

b. 1	Library Walk	1996
b.1	Rose Alumni House	1996
b.1	Woolsey Hall	1996
b.1	Sterling Library	1996
b.1	Woodbridge Hall	1996

Accession 2001-A-036: 2 2"x3.5" photographs of Old Campus, 1913

b. 1

b. 1

Accession 2003-A-104: Photographs and letters documenting the construction of the Connecticut Medical Services Building, 1956-1957

Photographs and letters documenting the construction of the Connecticut Medical Services Building at 221 Whitney Ave, Hamden, Connecticut

1956-1957

Accession 2005-A-138: Photogravure album of Yale buildings with introductions by William H. Taft and Arthur T. Hadley

Accession 2005-A-138: Photogravure album of Yale buildings with introductions by William H. Taft and Arthur T. Hadley, Circa 1912

b.1 Photogravure album of Yale buildings with introductions by William H. Taft and circa 1912 Arthur T. Hadley

Accession 2007-A-094: Print of the Yale fence by E. Oakford, Circa 1888

b.1 Print circa 1888

Accession 2007-A-136: Oil painting of Yale College by Mrs. Amos Binney

b.1 Oil painting of Yale College (Dwight Hall and Old Campus area) looking east from Undated High Street

Accession 2008-A-035: Photographs of Nathan L. Hartenberg documenting Yale University buildings, 1929-1933

b. 1	Connecticut Hall	1929
b. 1	Davenport College (2)	1932
b. 1	Durfee Hall	1929
b. 1	Farnam Hall/Bingham Hall	1930
b. 1	Harkness Quad	1929
b. 1	Law School courtyard (2)	1933
b. 1	Law School/Graduate School	1933
b. 1	Payne Whitney Gymnasium	1933
b. 1	Phelps Hall (2)	1930
b. 1	Ray Tompkins House	1933
b. 1	Vanderbilt Hall (3)	1929
b. 1	Wrexham Tower	1930
b. 1	Wright Hall	1929

Accession 2008-A-129: Photographs of Richard Nash Gould documenting Yale University buildings and grounds, 2001

b.1 Photographs of Richard Nash Gould documenting Yale University buildings and 2001 grounds

Accession 2009-A-009: Photographs of Yale University and New Haven buildings and grounds, Circa 1830-1966

b. 1	New Haven	
b. 1	Buildings and houses Circa 1964	
b. 1	General	
b. 1	Progress Pavillion	
b.1	East Haven	
b. 1	Fair Haven	
b. 1	North Haven	
b.1	West Haven	
b. 2	Cemetaries	
b. 2	Churches	
b. 2	Garages	
b. 2	Government buildings	
b. 2	The Green	
	Houses	
	Residential	
b. 3	Miscellaneous	
b. 3	А-В	
b. 3	C-M	
b. 3	N-Z	
b. 3	Hillhouse Avenue	
b. 4	Lincoln Street	
b. 4	Ciampolini-Atwater	
b. 4	John Cook house	
b. 4	Dana house	
b. 4	Farnam houses	
b. 5, 4	James A. Hillhouse	
b. 5	Pardee-Morris	
b. 5	Paul Rudolph's apartment	
b. 5	Skinner-Trowbridge	

Houses > Residential (continued)

b. 5	Ithiel Town house
b. 5	Housing
b. 5	Schools
	Yale University
b. 6	General
b. 15, 7	Art galleries and buildings
b. 7	Art Gallery (I and III)
b. 7	Art Gallery (IV)
b. 7	Projects and models
	Construction
b. 8	Yale University Art Gallery IV (New Haven): Construction as of October 8, 1952 (M0068-004)
b. 8	Yale University Art Gallery IV (New Haven): Construction as of November 5, 1952 (M0068-005)
b. 8	Yale University Art Gallery IV (New Haven): Construction as of December 3, 1952 (M0068-006)
b. 8	Yale University Art Gallery IV (New Haven): Construction as of September 2, 1952 (M0068-007)
b. 8	Yale University Art Gallery IV (New Haven): Construction as of July 16, 1952 (M0068-008)
b. 8	Yale University Art Gallery IV (New Haven): Construction as of July 16, 1952 (M0068-009)
b. 8	Yale University Art Gallery IV (New Haven): Construction as of December 3, 1952 (M0068-010)
b. 8	Yale University Art Gallery IV (New Haven): Construction as of August 8, 1952 (M0068-011)
b. 8	Yale University Art Gallery IV (New Haven): Construction as of November 5, 1952 (M0068-012)
b. 8	Yale University Art Gallery IV (New Haven): Construction as of September 2, 1952 (M0068-013)
b. 8	Yale University Art Gallery IV (New Haven): Construction as of January 5, 1953 (M0068-014)
b. 8	Yale University Art Gallery IV (New Haven): Excavation for Yale University Art Gallery (M0068-015)
b. 8	Yale University Art Gallery IV (New Haven): Construction as of September 3, 1952 (M0068-016)

Yale University > Art galleries and buildings (continued)

British Art Center

b. 8	Yale Center for British Art (New Haven): Drawing, Interior courtyard looking toward main stair tower (M0068-034)
b. 8	Yale Center for British Art (New Haven): Exterior, High Street side (M0068-035)
b. 8	Yale Center for British Art (New Haven): Model, Chapel Street facade showing sunken court (M0068-036)
b. 8	Yale Center for British Art (New Haven): Interior, Second floor art reference library (M0068-037)
b. 8	Yale Center for British Art (New Haven): Drawing, Interior top floor public gallery space (M0068-038)
b. 8	Yale Center for British Art (New Haven): Drawing, Exterior at High and Chapel Streets (M0068-039)
b. 8	Yale Center for British Art (New Haven): Drawing, Interior courtyard seen from entrance (M0068-040)
b. 8	Yale Center for British Art (New Haven): Exterior, Chapel Street side (M0068-041)
b. 8	Yale Center for British Art (New Haven): Drawing, Exterior from sunken court, York Street (M0068-042)
b. 8	Yale Center for British Art (New Haven): Drawing, Interior, prints and drawings study room (M0068-043)
b. 8	Yale Center for British Art (New Haven): Model, Exterior at High and Chapel Streets (M0068-044)
b. 8	Yale Center for British Art (New Haven): Model, Chapel Street side (M0068-045)
b. 8	Yale Center for British Art (New Haven): Interior 4th floor, view towards court
b. 8	Yale Center for British Art (New Haven): Interior 4th floor, view towards street
b. 8	Yale Center for British Art (New Haven): Postcards
b. 8	Yale Center for British Art (New Haven): Plan of 4th floor
b. 8	Yale Center for British Art (New Haven): Exterior corner at High Chapel Streets
Stre	eet Hall
b. 8	Street Hall, Yale University (New Haven): exterior (M0068-047)
b. 8	Street Hall, Yale University (New Haven): exterior (M0068-048)
b. 8	Street Hall, Yale University (New Haven): Plan, second floor, before addition (M0068-046)

Yale University > Art galleries and buildings > Street Hall (continued)

b. 8	Street Hall, Yale University (New Haven): 1864-66 exterior (M0068-049)
b. 8	Street Hall, Yale University (New Haven): East facade as proposed in 1864 (M0068-50)
b. 8	Street Hall, Yale University (New Haven): exterior (M0069-001)
b. 9	Art and Architecture Building
b. 8	Art and Architecture Building, Yale University (New Haven): model (M0069-003)
b. 8	Art and Arcitecture Building, Yale University (New Haven): exterior (M0069-008)
b. 8	Art and Architecture Building, Yale University (New Haven): interior perespective, exhibition floor (M0069-009)
b. 8	Art and Architecture Building, Yale University (New Haven): exterior during construction (M0069-010)
b. 8	Art and Architecture Building, Yale University (New Haven): exterior perspective, York Street side (M0069-012)
b. 8	Art and Architecture Building, Yale University (New Haven): exterior (M0069-013)
b. 8	Art and Architecture Building, Yale University (New Haven): model of proposed building: exterior (M0069-014)
b. 8	Art and Architecture Building, Yale University (New Haven): drawing, proposed building (M0069-015)
b. 8	Art and Architecture Building, Yale University (New Haven): interior: art exhibition area (M0069-017)
b. 8	Art and Architecture Building, Yale University (New Haven): exterior: facade detail (M0069-018)
b. 8	Art and Architecture Building, Yale University (New Haven): exterior: general view (M0069-022)
b. 8	Art and Architecture Building, Yale University (New Haven): exterior: Chapel Street side detail with Engman sculpture (M0069-023)
b. 8	Art and Architecture Building, Yale University (New Haven): interior: art library (M0069-024)
b. 8	Art and Architecture Building, Yale University (New Haven): interior: art library (M0069-028)
b. 8	Art and Architecture Building, Yale University (New Haven): interior: exhibition hall (M0069-029)
b. 8	Art and Architecture Building, Yale University (New Haven): exterior during construction (M0069-030)

Yale University > Art galleries and buildings > Art and Architecture Building (continued)

b. 8	Art and Architecture Building, Yale University (New Haven): interior: looking onto York Street during construction (M0069-031)
b. 8	Art and Architecture Building, Yale University (New Haven): interior during construction (M0069-032)
b. 8	Art and Architecture Building, Yale University (New Haven): exterior during construction (M0069-033)
b. 8	Art and Architecture Building, Yale University (New Haven): interior during construction (M0069-034)
b. 8	Art and Architecture Building, Yale University (New Haven): exterior during construction (M0069-035)
b. 8	Art and Architecture Building, Yale University (New Haven): exterior during construction (M0069-036)
b. 8	Art and Architecture Building, Yale University (New Haven): interior during construction (M0069-037)
b. 8	Art and Architecture Building, Yale University (New Haven): exterior during construction (M0069-038)
b. 8	Art and Architecture Building, Yale University (New Haven): exterior on York street during construction (M0069-039)
b. 8	Art and Architecture Building, Yale University (New Haven): exterior during construction (M0069-040)
b. 8	Art and Architecture Building, Yale University (New Haven): interior during construction (M0069-041)
b. 8	Art and Architecture Building, Yale University (New Haven): interior during construction (M0069-042)
b. 8	Art and Architecture Building, Yale University (New Haven): exterior during construction (M0069-043)
b. 8	Art and Architecture Building, Yale University (New Haven): interior during construction (M0069-044)
b. 8	Art and Architecture Building, Yale University (New Haven): interior during construction (M0069-045)
b. 8	Art and Architecture Building, Yale University (New Haven): exterior during construction (M0069-046)
b. 8	Art and Architecture Building, Yale University (New Haven): interior during construction (M0069-047)
b. 8	Art and Architecture Building, Yale University (New Haven) (M0069-048)
b. 8	Art and Architecture Building, Yale University (New Haven): plans

Yale University > Art galleries and buildings > Art and Architecture Building (continued)

b. 8	Art and Architecture Building, Yale University (New Haven), floor plans and elevation drawing
b. 8	Art and Architecture Building, Yale University (New Haven), exterior perspective drawing and exterior Yale Street elevation drawing
b. 8	Art and Architecture Building, Yale University (New Haven), section Chapel Street side drawing
b. 8	Art and Architecture Building, Yale University (New Haven), York Street exterior photograph
b. 16	Sculpture
b. 15	Swartwout Building
b. 15	Trumbull Gallery
b. 9	Athletic facilities
b. 14, 9	Ingalls hockey rink
b. 9	Chapels
b. 10	Colleges
b. 10	A-L
b. 10	M-Z
b. 11	Stiles and Morse
b. 11	Harkness Quad
b. 11	Fraternity houses and secret societies
b. 11	Graduate and professional schools
b. 11	Divinity School
b. 11	Hall of Graduate Studies
b. 11	Law School
b. 11	Medical School
b. 11	Sheffield Scientific School
b. 12	Laboratories
b. 12	Kline buildings
b. 12	Libraries
b. 12	Beinecke Rare book and Manuscript Library
b. 13	Sterling Memorial Library
b. 13	Old campus

Accession 2010-A-053: Photographs of Yale buildings and grounds, Circa 1980s-1990s

b.1	Photographs of Yale buildings and grounds	Circa 1980s-1990s

Accession 2012-A-027: Hand colored drawing of York Hall, 1897

b. 1 Hand colored drawing of York Hall, now Stoeckel Hall, 96 Wall Street, designed by Grosvenor Atterbury. Original uncolored drawing was published in "American Architect and Building News," No. 1120

Accession 2016-A-008: Preliminary presentation drawings for accepted design for Yale Library by C.C. Haight, 1902

b. 1, f. 1 Drawings 1902

Accession 2019-A-0031: Photogravure of Yale University by Richard Rummell, 1906

b. 1 Photogravure of bird's-eye view of Yale University, drawn and signed by Richard 1906 Rummell (1848-1924) and published by F. D. Nichols, Boston

Accession 2019-A-0054: Yale College secret society buildings, 1886

b. 1 New York Graphic article depicting four Yale secret society buildings: Skull and Bones, Scroll and Key, Delta Kappa Epsilon and Phi Upsilon

Selected Search Terms

The following terms have been used to index the description of this collection in the Library's online catalog. They are grouped by name of person or organization, by subject or location, and by occupation and listed alphabetically therein.

Subjects

College buildings Universities and colleges -- Landscape architecture

Geographic Names

New Haven (Conn.) -- Pictorial works

Genres / Formats

Architectural records Maps (documents) Photographs

Corporate Bodies

Yale University -- Buildings Yale University -- Pictorial works